# **Cookbook for Diocese of Lexington**

**Created by HPS Menu Planner** 

# **Table of Contents**

**Choice of Juice** 

1 ct. Pop-Tart Variety

**CHEESY CHICKEN & RICE** 

**Caesar Salad** 

**Chipotle Club** 

**Baked Beans** 

**Banana Chocolate Smoothie** 

**BBQ Rib Sandwich** 

Taco n a Bag

**Chef Salad** 

**CEREAL BOWLS** 

SIDE SALAD

**ASSORTED VEGGIE STICKS** 

**ASSORTED FRUIT JUICES** 

**Assorted Fresh Fruit** 

**ASSORTED FRUIT CUPS** 

**ASSORTED YOGURT** 

**1.5 OZ DRESSINGS** 

**CONDIMENTS** 

**PB&J SANDWICH & CHEESESTICK** 

PASTA WITH MEAT SAUCE

Turkey, Ham & Cheese on a Bagel

- **Spicy Chicken Patty**
- **Seasoned Corn**
- **Broccoli Dippers**
- **Trimmings Cup**
- **Yogurt Pack**
- Uncrustable, PBJ, Grape
- Uncrustable, PBJ, Strawberry
- **Carrots**, Steamed
- **Cherry Tomatoes**
- **Commodity Can Fruit**
- Fruit, Fresh, Whole
- **Dinner Roll**
- Spaghetti sauce w/beef crumble
- Bosco Sticks w/marinara sauce
- **Assorted Cereal**
- **Assorted Fresh Fruit**
- **Assorted Canned Fruit**
- **Baked Apples**
- Cheeseburger
- Taco Meat w/Chips & Queso Cheese
- **Chicken Bacon Ranch Sandwich**

#### Hot Ham & Cheese on Pretzel Roll

**Tator Tots** 

**Taco Salad** 

**Purple Daze Smoothie** 

Wowbutter

#### **ASSORTED FRUIT JUICES**

**Famous Chicken Bowl** 

**Crispy Chicken Tenders** 

**Hot Dog** 

**Burger Sliders** 

**Chicken Sliders** 

**Mini Corn Dogs** 

**Cheesy Bread** 

Little Caesars Pizza

Chips

**Ubr Breakfast Bar** 

Macaroni & Cheese

**Grilled Cheese Sandwich** 

sun chip garden salsa

sun chip harvest

**Crinkle Cut Fries** 

chocolate chip cookie

double choc cookie
m&m cookie
popcorn chicken
burrito bf/bean
Potato wedges
sidekick variety
Muffin
Cereal Breakfast Kits
strawberry pancakes
Scooby Doo grahams
Graham crackers
Betty Crocker Chocolate Chip Oatmeal Bars
Strawberry Yogurt Tube
Donuts mini

Pancakes

Benefit Banana Chocolate Chunk Breakfast Bar

Raisels

**Ocean Spray Craisins** 

**Fieldstone Bakery Strawberry Delight** 

Apple Cinnamon Texas Toast,

**Mini Waffles** 

**String Cheese** 

**Colby Jack Cheese, Cubes** 

**Nutrigrain Bars** 

Granola Bar

**Appleways Oatmeal Bars** 

**Poptarts variety** 

**Pillsbury Cinnamon Mini Pull-Apart Rolls** 

**Pillsbury Strudels** 

**Cereal Breakfast Bars** 

Milk, Variety

# **Choice of Juice**

Servings:	1.00	Category:	Fruit
Serving Size:	1.00 Serving	HACCP Process:	No Cook
Meal Type:	Lunch	Recipe ID:	R-25860
School:	Diocese of Lexington		

# Ingredients

Description	Measurement	Prep Instructions	DistPart #
JUICE GRP 100 FRSH 72-4FLZ SNCUP	1 Each		118940

### **Preparation Instructions**

No Preparation Instructions available.

#### Meal Components (SLE)

Amount Per Serving	
Meat	0.00
Grain	0.00
Fruit	0.50
GreenVeg	0.00
RedVeg	0.00
OtherVeg	0.00
Legumes	0.00
Starch	0.00

#### **Nutrition Facts**

Servings Per Recipe: 1.00 Serving Size: 1.00 Serving

••••••			
Amount Per	r Serving		
Calories		80.00	
Fat		0.00g	
SaturatedFa	at	0.00g	
Trans Fat		0.00g	
Cholesterol		0.00mg	
Sodium		10.00mg	
Carbohydra	ites	19.00g	
Fiber		0.00g	
Sugar		18.00g	
Protein		0.00g	
Vitamin A	0.00IU	Vitamin C	0.00mg
Calcium	0.00mg	Iron	0.00mg

# **1 ct. Pop-Tart Variety**

Servings:	72.00	Category:	Entree
Serving Size:	2.00 Each	HACCP Process:	No Cook
Meal Type:	Breakfast	Recipe ID:	R-25998
School:	Diocese of Lexington		

# Ingredients

Description	Measurement	Prep Instructions	DistPart #
PASTRY POP-TART WGRAIN CINN 120-1CT	1 Package		695880
PASTRY POP-TART WGRAIN STRAWB 120- 1CT	1 Package		695890
PASTRY POP-TART WGRAIN BLUEB 120- 1CT	1 Package		865131

### **Preparation Instructions**

No Preparation Instructions available.

#### Meal Components (SLE)

Amount Per Serving

Meat	0.00
Grain	2.00
Fruit	0.00
GreenVeg	0.00
RedVeg	0.00
OtherVeg	0.00
Legumes	0.00
Starch	0.00

Nutrition Facts Servings Per Recipe: 72.00 Serving Size: 2.00 Each				
Amount Per	· Serving			
Calories		7.64		
Fat		0.11g		
SaturatedFa	at	0.04g		
Trans Fat		0.00g		
Cholesterol		0.00mg		
Sodium		7.92mg		
Carbohydrates		1.58g	1.58g	
Fiber		0.13g		
Sugar		0.64g		
Protein		0.08g		
Vitamin A	20.83IU	Vitamin C	0.00mg	
Calcium	4.58mg	Iron	0.08mg	

# **CHEESY CHICKEN & RICE**

Servings:	1.00	Category:	Entree
Serving Size:	1.00 Cup	HACCP Process:	Same Day Service
Meal Type:	Lunch	Recipe ID:	R-25999
School:	Diocese of Lexington		

### Ingredients

Description	Measurement	Prep Instructions	DistPart #
SAUCE CHS QUESO BLANCO FZ 6-5 JTM	1 Сир	PLACE SEALED BAGS IN A STEAMER OR BOILING WATER. HEAT APPROXIMATELY 30 MINUTES OR UNTIL PRODUCT REACHES SERVING TEMPERATURE. AVOID OVERLOADING KETTLES WHERE BAGS CAN BE TRAPPED AGAINST SIDE OF KETTLE OR POT. CAUTION SHOULD BE TAKEN WHEN OPENING BAGS TO AVOID BEING BURNED.	722110
CHIX STRP FAJT GRLLD 6-5 GLDKST	4 Ounce	Recipe ready diced product fully cooked.	903490
RICE BRN PARBL WGRAIN 25 GCHC	1 Cup	BOIL Bring water and rice to a boil; stir and reduce heat to medium low and simmer 15-25 minutes or until most of the water is absorbed.	516371

### **Preparation Instructions**

DIRECTIONS:

COOK MEXICAN RICE ACCORDING TO RECIPE ON BOX

PLACE DICED CHICKEN IN PAN AND SPINKLE THE TACO SEASONING ON CHICKEN AND PUT IN STEAMER FOR 45 MINUTES OR UNTIL 165 DEGREES.

HEAT CHEESE TO PROPER INTERNAL TEMPERATURE

DURING SERVING PLACE 1 CUP OF RICE ON TRTAY, TOP WITH CHICKEN AND QUESO.

SERVING INSTRUCTIONS: SERVE RICE WITH 80Z. (1CUP) SLOTTED PORTION SERVER

SERVE CHICKEN WITH 8# (1/2 CUP) SLOTTED PORTION SERVER

SERVE CHEESE WITH 2OZ. (1/4 CUP) SOLID PORTION SERVER

Amount Per Serving	
Meat	3.00
Grain	1.00
Fruit	0.00
GreenVeg	0.00
RedVeg	0.00
OtherVeg	0.00

Legumes	0.00
Starch	0.00

#### **Nutrition Facts**

Servings Per Recipe: 1.00 Serving Size: 1.00 Cup

Amount Pe	er Serving		
Calories		1797.28	
Fat		82.05g	
SaturatedF	at	43.21g	
Trans Fat		0.00g	
Cholestero	)I	345.26mg	
Sodium		4549.02mg	
Carbohydr	ates	164.86g	
Fiber		4.00g	
Sugar		0.00g	
Protein		99.53g	
Vitamin A	3200.00IU	Vitamin C	0.00mg
Calcium	1636.00mg	Iron	5.17mg

# **Caesar Salad**

Servings:	1.00	Category:	Entree
Serving Size:	1.00 -	HACCP Process:	No Cook
Meal Type:	Lunch	Recipe ID:	R-26002
School:	Diocese of Lexington		

# Ingredients

Description	Measurement	Prep Instructions	DistPart #
LETTUCE ROMAINE CHOP 6-2 RSS	2 Cup		735787
DRESSING CAESR CRMY PKT 60-1.5Z LTHSE	1 Each	READY_TO_EAT Open, pour and enjoy!	135951
CHIX DCD 40 COMM	4 Ounce		110530
CHEESE PARM GRTD 4-5 PG	1 Tablespoon		445401
BREADSTICK GARL WGRAIN TWST 54- 2.1Z	1 Each		644051

# Preparation Instructions

No Preparation Instructions available.

Amount Per Serving	
Meat	2.00
Grain	2.00
Fruit	0.00
GreenVeg	1.00
RedVeg	0.00
OtherVeg	0.00
Legumes	0.00
Starch	0.00

Nutrition Facts Servings Per Recipe: 1.00 Serving Size: 1.00 -				
Amount Pe	r Serving			
Calories		524.00		
Fat		29.75g		
SaturatedFat 5.00g				
Trans Fat	Trans Fat		0.00g	
Cholestero		94.00mg	94.00mg	
<b>Sodium</b> 544.50		544.50mg		
Carbohydra	ites	32.00g		
Fiber		2.00g		
Sugar		5.00g		
Protein		32.00g		
Vitamin A	0.00IU	Vitamin C	0.00mg	
Calcium	76.00mg	Iron	1.72mg	

# **Chipotle Club**

Servings:	2.00	Category:	Entree
Serving Size:	1.00 -	HACCP Process:	No Cook
Meal Type:	Lunch	Recipe ID:	R-26003
School:	Diocese of Lexington		

# Ingredients

Description	Measurement	Prep Instructions	DistPart #
Romaine, Lettuce 6/2	1 Slice		381403
TOMATO 6X6 LRG 10 MRKN	1 Slice		199001
BUN SUB SLCD WGRAIN 8 10-6CT	1 Serving		406343
TURKEY BRST SLCD OVN RSTD F2F 6-2	3 Slice		722210
CHEESE AMER 160CT SLCD R/F R/SOD 4-5 - Bongards - W	2 Slice		247822
DRESSING RNCH FF 200-12GM HNZ	1 Package		261432

# **Preparation Instructions**

No Preparation Instructions available.

#### **Meal Components (SLE)**

Amount Per Serving	
Meat	3.25
Grain	2.00
Fruit	0.00
GreenVeg	0.00
RedVeg	0.10
OtherVeg	0.00
Legumes	0.00
Starch	0.00

#### **Nutrition Facts**

Servings Per Recipe: 2.00 Serving Size: 1.00 -

	0		
Amount Pe	r Serving		
Calories		157.89	
Fat		4.54g	
SaturatedFa	at	2.01g	
Trans Fat		0.00g	
Cholestero	l	7.50mg	
Sodium		314.10mg	
Carbohydra	ates	22.70g	
Fiber		1.72g	
Sugar		4.50g	
Protein		7.76g	
Vitamin A	151.10IU	Vitamin C	2.50mg
Calcium	130.13mg	Iron	1.41mg

# **Baked Beans**

Servings:	24.00	Category:	Vegetable
Serving Size:	0.50 1	HACCP Process:	Same Day Service
Meal Type:	Lunch	Recipe ID:	R-26005
School:	Diocese of Lexington		

### Ingredients

Description	Measurement	Prep Instructions	DistPart #
BEAN VEGETARIAN 6-10 COMM	1 #10 CAN		120530
BEAN BKD KTTL BRN SUGAR 6-10 HRTHSTN	1 #10 CAN		822477
ONION DEHY CHPD 15 P/L	1/4 Cup		263036
SUGAR BROWN LT 12-2 P/L	1/2 Cup		860311
SAUCE BBQ 4-1GAL SWTBRAY	1/2 Cup		655937

### **Preparation Instructions**

Wash hands thoroughly.

- 1. Spray steamtable pan with Cooking Spray.
- 2. Pour Beans into pan.
- 3. Add rest of ingredients and mix well.
- 4. Bake at 325\* for 1 1/4 hours.
- 5. Serve 1/2 cup Legume, in portion souffle cups.

Amount Per Serving	
Meat	0.00
Grain	0.00
Fruit	0.00
GreenVeg	0.00
RedVeg	0.00
OtherVeg	0.00
Legumes	0.52
Starch	0.00

Nutrition Facts			
Servings Per Recipe: 24	1.00		
Serving Size: 0.50 1			
Amount Per Serving			
Calories	328.69		
Fat	1.62g		
SaturatedFat	0.00g		
Trans Fat	0.00g		
Cholesterol	0.00mg		
Sodium	533.99mg		
Carbohydrates	63.44g		
Fiber	10.84g		
Sugar	17.55g		
Protein	12.99g		

Vitamin A	0.00IU	Vitamin C	0.00mg
Calcium	56.83mg	Iron	2.17mg

# **Banana Chocolate Smoothie**

Servings:	1.00	Category:	Entree
Serving Size:	1.00	HACCP Process:	Same Day Service
Meal Type:	Breakfast	Recipe ID:	R-26007
School:	Diocese of Lexington		

# Ingredients

Description	Measurement	Prep Instructions	DistPart #
MILK WHT FF 95GAL RGNLBRND	1 Cup		205117
COCOA PWD BAKING 6-5 GCHC	2 Tablespoon		269654
YOGURT VAN L/F PARFPR 6-4 YOPL	8 Ounce	READY_TO_EAT Ready to use with pouch & serving tip.	811500
BANANA TURNING SNGL 150CT 40 P/L	2 Each		197769

### **Preparation Instructions**

No Preparation Instructions available.

Amount Per Serving		
Meat	2.38	
Grain	0.00	
Fruit	1.00	
GreenVeg	0.00	
RedVeg	0.00	
OtherVeg	0.00	
Legumes	0.00	
Starch	0.00	

Nutrition Facts Servings Per Recipe: 1.0 Serving Size: 1.00	0
Amount Per Serving	
Calories	2121.84
Fat	13.94g
SaturatedFat	6.77g
Trans Fat	0.00g
Cholesterol	5.00mg
Sodium	1093.62mg
Carbohydrates	437.15g
Fiber	6.60g
Sugar	302.69g
Protein	72.70g
Vitamin A 151.04IU	Vitamin C 20.54mg
<b>Calcium</b> 2478.05mg	Iron 0.62mg

# **BBQ Rib Sandwich**

Servings:	1.00	Category:	Entree
Serving Size:	1.00 Each	HACCP Process:	Same Day Service
Meal Type:	Lunch	Recipe ID:	R-26008
School:	Diocese of Lexington		

# Ingredients

Description	Measurement	Prep Instructions	DistPart #
BEEF RIB BBQ HNY 100- 3.24Z PIER	1 Each	BAKE Conventional oven: frozen product: preheat oven to 350 degrees f. Heat for 13 minutes. Convection oven: frozen product: preheat oven to 350 degrees f. Heat for 11 minutes.	451410
3.5 WG Hamburger Bun	1 Each		3354

### **Preparation Instructions**

No Preparation Instructions available.

Amount Per Serving		
Meat	2.00	
Grain	1.50	
Fruit	0.00	
GreenVeg	0.00	
RedVeg	0.00	
OtherVeg	0.00	
Legumes	0.00	
Starch	0.00	

Nutrition Facts Servings Per Recipe: 1.00 Serving Size: 1.00 Each			
Amount Per	r Serving		
Calories		320.00	
Fat		11.50g	
SaturatedFa	at	4.00g	
Trans Fat		0.00g	
Cholesterol	l	40.00mg	
Sodium		810.00mg	
Carbohydra	ites	34.00g	
Fiber		4.00g	
Sugar		13.00g	
Protein		19.00g	
Vitamin A	400.00IU	Vitamin C	1.20mg
Calcium	42.00mg	Iron	9.80mg

# Taco n a Bag

Servings:	1.00	Category:	Entree
Serving Size:	6.62 1	HACCP Process:	Same Day Service
Meal Type:	Lunch	Recipe ID:	R-26009
School:	Diocese of Lexington		

# Ingredients

Description	Measurement	Prep Instructions	DistPart #
CHIP TORTL RND R/F 64-1.45Z TOSTIT	1 Each	READY_TO_EAT Use code date on bag to rotate product so the oldest product is consumed first. Place on display rack or include in catering box lunches. Contact PepsiCo Foodservice for display equipment options. UNSPECIFIED	662512
SAUCE CHS QUESO BLANCO FZ 6-5 JTM	2 Ounce	PLACE SEALED BAGS IN A STEAMER OR BOILING WATER. HEAT APPROXIMATELY 30 MINUTES OR UNTIL PRODUCT REACHES SERVING TEMPERATURE. AVOID OVERLOADING KETTLES WHERE BAGS CAN BE TRAPPED AGAINST SIDE OF KETTLE OR POT. CAUTION SHOULD BE TAKEN WHEN OPENING BAGS TO AVOID BEING BURNED.	722110
TACO FILLING BEEF REDC FAT 6-5 COMM	3 1/6 Ounce	PLACE SEALED BAGS IN A STEAMER OR IN BOILING WATER. HEAT APPROXIMATELY 30 MINUTES OR UNTIL PRODUCT REACHES SERVING TEMPERATURE. AVOID OVERLOADING KETTLES WHERE BAGS CAN BE TRAPPED AGAINST SIDE OF KETTLE OR POT. OPEN BAG WITH CAUTION AS IT WILL BE HOT	722330
SALSA 103Z 6-10 REDG	1 1/2 Ounce	READY_TO_EAT None	452841

# **Preparation Instructions**

No Preparation Instructions available.

Meal Components (SLE) Amount Per Serving			
Meat	3.00		
Grain	2.00		
Fruit	0.00		
GreenVeg	0.00		
RedVeg 0.17			
OtherVeg 0.00			
Legumes 0.00			

0.00

#### **Nutrition Facts**

Servings Per Recipe: 1.00 Serving Size: 6.62 1

Amount Pe	er Serving		
Calories		444.40	
Fat		20.90g	
SaturatedF	at	8.10g	
Trans Fat		0.29g	
Cholestero		65.00mg	
Sodium		988.90mg	
Carbohydr	ates	39.00g	
Fiber		5.00g	
Sugar		3.00g	
Protein		22.80g	
Vitamin A	1045.00IU	Vitamin C	5.00mg
Calcium	283.00mg	Iron	3.60mg

# **Chef Salad**

Servings:	1.00	Category:	Entree
Serving Size:	1.00	HACCP Process:	No Cook
Meal Type:	Lunch	Recipe ID:	R-26010
School:	Diocese of Lexington		

# Ingredients

Description	Measurement	Prep Instructions	DistPart #
LETTUCE ROMAINE 24CT MRKN	2 Cup	chop	305812
TOMATO GRAPE SWT 10 MRKN	5 Piece		129631
EGG HARD CKD PLD BIB 4-2.5 GCHC	1 Each	Cut in half.	229431
Carrots Shredded 5#	1/2 Cup		2767
CUCUMBER 6CT	5 Piece		626742
CHEESE CHED MLD SHRD 4-5 LOL	1 Cup		150250
HAM BOILED DELI SLCD 10 6-2 GFS	4 Ounce	FOR COLD APPLICATIONS STORE AND SERVE BELOW 40*F. FOR HOT APPLICATIONS REHEAT ON GRILL, IN OVEN OR MICROWAVE AND SERVE AT 140*F OR HIGHER. USE OPEN PACKAGE CONTENTS WITHIN THREE DAYS.	680621
CHIX DCD 1/2 WHT/DARK CKD 2-5 TYSON	4 Ounce	Recipe ready diced product fully cooked.	570533
BREADSTICK GARL WGRAIN TWST 54-2.1Z	1 Each	Preheat convection oven to 350 degrees F, place frozen breadsticks on a baking sheet and bake for 6-8 minutes. Preheat convention oven to 375 degrees F and bake for 6-8 minutes. Grill for 2 minutes or until heated through.	644051
DRESSING RNCH LT CUP 160-1Z HVALL	1 Package	READY_TO_EAT Ready to use.	649670

### **Preparation Instructions**

Layer all salad ingredients, ending with eggs on top.

Cover.

Keep chilled.

Offer with bread sticks and dressing.

# Meal Components (SLE)

Amount Per Serving			
Meat	3.00		
Grain	2.00		
Fruit	0.00		
GreenVeg	1.00		
RedVeg	0.31		
OtherVeg	0.50		
Legumes	0.00		
Starch	0.00		

#### **Nutrition Facts**

Servings Per Recipe: 1.00 Serving Size: 1.00

Corving Ciz	0. 1100		
Amount Pe	er Serving		
Calories		1094.16	
Fat		57.41g	
SaturatedF	at	30.06g	
Trans Fat		0.00g	
Cholestero	)l	423.34mg	
Sodium		2342.29mg	
Carbohydr	ates	59.71g	
Fiber		3.38g	
Sugar		18.13g	
Protein		84.00g	
Vitamin A	2137.13IU	Vitamin C	15.41mg
Calcium	902.63mg	Iron	5.12mg

# **CEREAL BOWLS**

Servings:	1.00	Category:	Entree
Serving Size:	1.00	HACCP Process:	No Cook
Meal Type:	Breakfast	Recipe ID:	R-26058
School:	Diocese of Lexington		

### Ingredients

Description	Measurement	Prep Instructions	DistPart #
CEREAL LUCKY CHARMS WGRAIN BWL 96CT	1 Package	READY_TO_EAT Ready to eat dry cereal in a portable, easy- to-serve bowl.	265811
CEREAL CHEERIOS FRTY WGRAIN BWL 96CT	1 Package	READY_TO_EAT Ready to eat dry cereal in a portable, easy- to-serve bowl.	265803
CEREAL COCOA PUFFS WGRAIN R/S 96CT	1 Package	READY_TO_EAT Ready to eat dry cereal in a portable, easy- to-serve bowl.	270401

### **Preparation Instructions**

No Preparation Instructions available.

#### Meal Components (SLE)

Amount Per Serving

Meat	0.00
Grain	2.00
Fruit	0.00
GreenVeg	0.00
RedVeg	0.00
OtherVeg	0.00
Legumes	0.00
Starch	0.00
	0.00

#### **Nutrition Facts**

Servings Per Recipe: 1.00 Serving Size: 1.00

# Amount Per ServingCalories340.00Fat4.00gSaturatedFat0.00g

		9	
SaturatedF	at	0.00g	
Trans Fat		0.00g	
Cholestero	)I	0.00mg	
Sodium		440.00mg	
Carbohydr	ates	73.00g	
Fiber		6.00g	
Sugar		26.00g	
Protein		7.00g	
Vitamin A	0.00IU	Vitamin C	0.00mg
Calcium	290.00mg	Iron	10.80mg

# SIDE SALAD

Servings:	1.00	Category:	Vegetable
Serving Size:	1.00	HACCP Process:	No Cook
Meal Type:	Lunch	Recipe ID:	R-26059
School:	Diocese of Lexington		

# Ingredients

Description	Measurement	Prep Instructions	DistPart #
LETTUCE ROMAINE HERITAGE BLND 4-2	1 Cup		165761
CARROT SHRD MED 2-5 RSS	1/2 Cup		313408
CABBAGE SHRED RED 1/8 2-3 RSS	1/2 Cup		212679

# **Preparation Instructions**

No Preparation Instructions available.

Amount Per Serving	
Meat	0.00
Grain	0.00
Fruit	0.00
GreenVeg	0.29
RedVeg	0.00
OtherVeg	0.00
Legumes	0.00
Starch	0.00

Nutrition Servings Per Serving Size	er Recipe: 1.00	)	
Amount Pe	er Serving		
Calories		45.92	
Fat		0.10g	
SaturatedF	at	0.00g	
<b>Trans Fat</b>		0.00g	
Cholestero	)I	0.00mg	
Sodium		53.82mg	
Carbohydra	ates	9.96g	
Fiber		4.05g	
Sugar		4.78g	
Protein		2.05g	
Vitamin A	7828.67IU	Vitamin C	28.64mg
Calcium	56.23mg	Iron	0.71mg

# **ASSORTED VEGGIE STICKS**

Servings:	1.00	Category:	Vegetable
Serving Size:	1.00	HACCP Process:	No Cook
Meal Type:	Lunch	Recipe ID:	R-26060
School:	Diocese of Lexington		

# Ingredients

Description	Measurement	Prep Instructions	DistPart #
BROCCOLI FLORETS 6-4 GCHC	1/2 Cup		610902
CUCUMBER SELECT SUPER 45 MRKN	1/2 Cup		198587
CARROT BABY WHL CLEANED 12-2 RSS	1/2 Cup		510637
CELERY STIX 4-3 RSS	1/2 Cup		781592
CAULIFLOWER BITE SIZE 2-3 RSS	1/2 Cup		732486

# **Preparation Instructions**

No Preparation Instructions available.

Amount Per Serving		
Meat	0.00	
Grain	0.00	
Fruit	0.00	
GreenVeg	0.50	
RedVeg	0.50	
OtherVeg	0.10	
Legumes	0.00	
Starch	0.00	

Nutrition Fac Servings Per Recip Serving Size: 1.00		
Amount Per Servi	ing	
Calories	64.73	
Fat	0.15g	
SaturatedFat	0.10g	
Trans Fat	0.00g	
Cholesterol	0.00mg	
Sodium	142.17m	Ig
Carbohydrates	13.33g	
Fiber	6.48g	
Sugar	6.17g	
Protein	4.15g	
Vitamin A 14293	.97IU Vitamin	<b>C</b> 30.03mg
Calcium 96.64r	ng <b>Iron</b>	1.19mg

# **ASSORTED FRUIT JUICES**

Servings:	48.00	Category:	Fruit
Serving Size:	1.00 Cup	HACCP Process:	No Cook
Meal Type:	Lunch	Recipe ID:	R-26061
School:	Diocese of Lexington		

# Ingredients

Description	Measurement	Prep Instructions	DistPart #
JUICE GRP 100 FZ 72-4FLZ SNCUP	1/2 Cup		135460
JUICE APPL 100 FZ 72-4FLZ SNCUP	1/2 Cup		135440
JUICE BOX FRT PNCH 100 40-4.23FLZ	1/2 Cup		698240
JUICE BOX VERY BRY 40-4.23FLZ	1/2 Cup		698391

### **Preparation Instructions**

No Preparation Instructions available.

Amount Per Serving	
Meat	0.00
Grain	0.00
Fruit	0.50
GreenVeg	0.00
RedVeg	0.00
OtherVeg	0.00
Legumes	0.00
Starch	0.00

Nutrition Facts Servings Per Recipe: 48.00 Serving Size: 1.00 Cup			
Amount Per	· Serving		
Calories		2.71	
Fat		0.00g	
SaturatedFa	at	0.00g	
Trans Fat	Trans Fat 0.00g		
Cholesterol		0.00mg	
Sodium		0.42mg	
Carbohydra	tes	0.68g	
Fiber		0.00g	
Sugar		0.61g	
Protein		0.00g	
Vitamin A	0.00IU	Vitamin C	0.64mg
Calcium	1.67mg	Iron	0.00mg

# **Assorted Fresh Fruit**

Servings:	96.00	Category:	Fruit
Serving Size:	0.50 Cup	HACCP Process:	No Cook
Meal Type:	Breakfast	Recipe ID:	R-26062
School:	Diocese of Lexington		

# Ingredients

Description	Measurement	Prep Instructions	DistPart #
BANANA TURNING 40 P/L	1/2 Cup		200999
APPLE DELIC GLDN 125-138CT MRKN	1 Each		597481
GRAPES RED LUNCH BUNCH 21AVG MRKN	1/2 Cup		280895
ORANGES NAVEL/VALENCIA FCY 138CT MRKN	1/2 Cup		198021
STRAWBERRY 8 MRKN	1/2 Cup		212768
KIWI 33-39CT P/L	1/2 Cup		287008
PEAR 95-110CT MRKN	1/2 Cup		198056
MELON MUSK CANTALOUPE 12-15CT P/L	1/2 Cup		200565

### Preparation Instructions

No Preparation Instructions available.

Amount Per Serving	
Meat	0.00
Grain	0.00
Fruit	0.35
GreenVeg	0.00
RedVeg	0.00
OtherVeg	0.00
Legumes	0.00
Starch	0.00

Nutrition Fact Servings Per Recipe Serving Size: 0.50 C	: 96.00
Amount Per Serving	g
Calories	9.76
Fat	0.02g
SaturatedFat	0.00g
Trans Fat	0.00g
Cholesterol	0.00mg
Sodium	0.27mg
Carbohydrates	2.59g
Fiber	0.45g
Sugar	1.67g
Protein	0.09g

Vitamin A	7.12IU	Vitamin C	4.32mg
Calcium	1.97mg	Iron	0.03mg

# **ASSORTED FRUIT CUPS**

Servings:	1.00	Category:	Fruit
Serving Size:	1.00	HACCP Process:	No Cook
Meal Type:	Lunch	Recipe ID:	R-26063
School:	Diocese of Lexington		

### Ingredients

Description	Measurement	Prep Instructions	DistPart #
STRAWBERRY CUP 96-4.5Z COMM	1/2 Cup		655010
PEACH CUP 96-4.4Z COMM	1/2 Cup		232470
APPLESAUCE UNSWT 96-4.5Z COMM	1/2 Cup	READY_TO_EAT Applesauce can be consumed right from the single- serve container, chilled or at room temperature.	527682
APPLESAUCE WILD WTRMLN 96-4.5Z COMM	1/2 Cup		136701

### **Preparation Instructions**

No Preparation Instructions available.

#### Meal Components (SLE)

Amount Per Serving

Meat	0.00
Grain	0.00
Fruit	0.50
GreenVeg	0.00
RedVeg	0.00
OtherVeg	0.00
Legumes	0.00
Starch	0.00

#### **Nutrition Facts**

Servings Per Recipe: 1.00 Serving Size: 1.00

### Amount Per Serving

Amount Fe	Serving		
Calories		140.50	
Fat		0.00g	
SaturatedFa	at	0.00g	
Trans Fat		0.00g	
Cholesterol		0.00mg	
Sodium		8.50mg	
Carbohydra	ites	36.00g	
Fiber		2.50g	
Sugar		30.00g	
Protein		1.00g	
Vitamin A	0.00IU	Vitamin C	0.00mg
Calcium	2.50mg	Iron	0.00mg

# **ASSORTED YOGURT**

Servings:	48.00	Category:	Entree
Serving Size:	4.00 Ounce	HACCP Process:	No Cook
Meal Type:	Breakfast	Recipe ID:	R-26064
School:	Diocese of Lexington		

# Ingredients

Description	Measurement	Prep Instructions	DistPart #
YOGURT RASPB RNBW L/F 48-4Z TRIX	1 Each	READY_TO_EAT Ready to eat single serving	551770
YOGURT CHERRY TRPL L/F 48-4Z TRIX	1 Each	READY_TO_EAT Ready to eat single serving	186911
YOGURT STRAWB BAN BASH L/F 48-4Z TRIX	1 Each	READY_TO_EAT Ready to eat single serving	551760
YOGURT DANIMAL STRAWB BAN N/F 48- 4Z	1 Each	READY_TO_EAT READY_TO_EAT	869921
YOGURT DANIMAL STRAWB N/F 48-4Z DANN	1 Each	READY_TO_EAT READY_TO_EAT	885750

### **Preparation Instructions**

No Preparation Instructions available.

# Meal Components (SLE) Amount Per Serving

Meat	1.00
Grain	1.00
Fruit	0.00
GreenVeg	0.00
RedVeg	0.00
OtherVeg	0.00
Legumes	0.00
Starch	0.00

#### **Nutrition Facts**

Servings Per Recipe: 48.00 Serving Size: 4.00 Ounce

Amount Per	r Serving		
Calories		7.92	
Fat		0.03g	
SaturatedFa	at	0.00g	
Trans Fat		0.00g	
Cholesterol		0.31mg	
Sodium		6.56mg	
Carbohydra	ites	1.52g	
Fiber		0.00g	
Sugar		0.98g	
Protein		0.42g	
Vitamin A	0.00IU	Vitamin C	0.00mg
Calcium	15.00mg	Iron	0.00mg

# **1.5 OZ DRESSINGS**

Servings:	50.00	Category:	Condiments or Other
Serving Size:	1.80 Ounce	HACCP Process:	No Cook
Meal Type:	Lunch	Recipe ID:	R-26065
School:	Diocese of Lexington		

# Ingredients

Description	Measurement	Prep Instructions	DistPart #
DRESSING RNCH LT 60-1.5FLZ LTHSE	1 Each	READY_TO_EAT Open, pour and enjoy!	745371
DRESSING ITAL LT PKT 60-1.5Z LTHSE	1 Each	READY_TO_EAT Open, pour and enjoy!	135871
DRESSING HNY MSTRD PKT 102-1Z LTHSE	1 Each	READY_TO_EAT Use as a dressing or dip	135581

### **Preparation Instructions**

No Preparation Instructions available.

# Meal Components (SLE) Amount Per Serving

Meat	0.00
Grain	0.00
Fruit	0.00
GreenVeg	0.00
RedVeg	0.00
OtherVeg	0.00
Legumes	0.00
Starch	0.00

Nutrition Facts Servings Per Recipe: 50.00 Serving Size: 1.80 Ounce			
Amount Per	Serving		
Calories		6.60	
Fat		0.52g	
SaturatedFa	at	0.08g	
Trans Fat		0.00g	
Cholesterol		0.40mg	
Sodium		14.60mg	
Carbohydra	tes	0.46g	
Fiber		0.00g	
Sugar		0.32g	
Protein		0.00g	
Vitamin A	0.00IU	Vitamin C	0.00mg
Calcium	0.42mg	Iron	0.00mg

# CONDIMENTS

Servings:	1.00	Category:	Condiments or Other
Serving Size:	1.00	HACCP Process:	No Cook
Meal Type:	Lunch	Recipe ID:	R-26066
School:	Diocese of Lexington		

# Ingredients

Description	Measurement	Prep Instructions	DistPart #
KETCHUP PKT LO SOD 1000-9GM REDG	1/2 Cup	READY_TO_EAT None	634610
MUSTARD PKT 500-5.5GM GFS	1/2 Cup	READY_TO_EAT None	700051
MAYONNAISE LT PKT 200-12GM GCHC	1/2 Cup	READY_TO_EAT None	188741
SAUCE BBQ PKT 200-12GM PPI	1/2 Cup	READY_TO_EAT None	772080
SOUR CREAM IMIT PKT 100-1Z DSTAR	1/2 Cup	READY_TO_EAT Ready to Eat or used as an ingredient	698731
SAUCE TACO MILD PKT 200-9GM GCHC	1/2 Cup	READY_TO_EAT None	192007
RANCH LT DIP CUP 100-1Z FLAVOR FRESH	1/2 Cup	READY_TO_EAT None	499521
SAUCE HNY MSTRD LT DIP CUP 100-1Z	1/2 Cup	READY_TO_EAT None	499410

# **Preparation Instructions**

No Preparation Instructions available.

Amount Per Serving	
Meat	0.00
Grain	0.00
Fruit	0.00
GreenVeg	0.00
RedVeg	0.00
OtherVeg	0.00
Legumes	0.00

0.00

#### **Nutrition Facts**

Servings Per Recipe: 1.00 Serving Size: 1.00

Serving Size	. 1.00		
Amount Pe	r Serving		
Calories		145.50	
Fat		10.60g	
SaturatedFa	at	3.50g	
Trans Fat		0.00g	
Cholestero		12.50mg	
Sodium		360.80mg	
Carbohydra	ates	12.00g	
Fiber		0.15g	
Sugar		5.50g	
Protein		0.10g	
Vitamin A	40.25IU	Vitamin C	1.22mg
Calcium	13.68mg	Iron	0.05mg

# **PB&J SANDWICH & CHEESESTICK**

Servings:	1.00	Category:	Entree
Serving Size:	1.00	HACCP Process:	No Cook
Meal Type:	Lunch	Recipe ID:	R-26068
School:	Diocese of Lexington		

### Ingredients

Description	Measurement	Prep Instructions	DistPart #
SAND UNCRUST PB&J GRP WGRAIN 72- 2.6Z	1 Each		527462
CHEESE STRING MOZZ LT IW 168-1Z LOL	1 Each		786801

### **Preparation Instructions**

No Preparation Instructions available.

#### **Meal Components (SLE)**

Amount Per Serving	
Meat	2.00
Grain	1.00
Fruit	0.00
GreenVeg	0.00
RedVeg	0.00
OtherVeg	0.00
Legumes	0.00
Starch	0.00

# Nutrition Facts

Servings Per Recipe: 1.00 Serving Size: 1.00			
Amount Pe	r Serving		
Calories		360.00	
Fat		19.00g	
SaturatedF	at	5.50g	
Trans Fat		0.00g	
Cholestero	I	10.00mg	
Sodium		480.00mg	
Carbohydra	ates	33.00g	
Fiber		4.00g	
Sugar		16.00g	
Protein		16.00g	
Vitamin A	0.00IU	Vitamin C	0.00mg
Calcium	241.00mg	Iron	1.00mg

# **PASTA WITH MEAT SAUCE**

Servings:	1.00		Category:	Entree	
Serving Size:	1.00		HACCP Process:	Same Day Se	ervice
Meal Type:	Lunch	1	Recipe ID:	R-26069	
School:	Dioce	ese of Lexington			
Ingredie	ents				
Description	Measurement	Prep Instruction	S		DistPart #
PASTA ZITI RIGATI 2-10 GCHC	2 Ounce	WATER HAS REACHED GALLON TO BRING OU OCCASIONALLY TO PF ROLLING BOIL. SAVE T PASTA: UNDERCOOK I TIMES; THEN SHOCK II DRIZZLE LIGHTLY WIT CONTAINERS. REHEAT MINUTE. IF PASTA IS U	LING WATER PER POUND OF A BOIL, ADD 1 TABLESPOOI T PASTA'S NATURAL FLAVO REVENT STICKING AND KEEP FIME IN YOUR OPERATION BY BY 2 MINUTES BASED ON SU MMEDIATELY IN ICE-WATER. H OLIVE OIL AND PRE-PORTIO BY DIPPING PASTA INTO BC ISED ON A STEAM TABLE, IN K TIME BY ONE-FOURTH. PAS E WHILE BAKING.	N OF SALT PER RS. STIR PASTA WATER AT A Y PRE-COOKING GGESTED COOK DRAIN WELL. ON INTO AIR-TIGHT DILING WATER FOR 1 SOUPS, OR BAKED	582549
SAUCE MARINARA 6-10 REDPK	1 Cup	READY_TO_EAT None			502181
BEEF CRMBL CKD 6-5 COMM	4 Ounce				785840
BEEF GRND 40 COMM	4 Ounce	REMOVE GROUND BEE WRAPPING, PLACE ON ALLOW 1.5 HOURS PEI	( THE AMOUNT NEEDED FOR EF FROM THE CONTAINER, KI I SHEET PANS AND THAW IN R LB FOR THAWING. COOK TO NENESS BY TEMPERATURE, I D.	EEP IN ORIGINAL THE REFRIGERATOR. O 155*F FOR 15	110520
BREAD GARL TX TST SLC 12-12CT GCHC	1 Slice	cookie sheet. Heat each heated through. GRIDDLE_FRY Place directly in skillet GRILL	grees Fahrenheit. Place GFS s n side for 3-4 minutes or until l on medium heat. Heat each sid leat each side for 15 seconds hrough.	butter is melted or until de 2 minutes.	611910

### **Preparation Instructions**

No Preparation Instructions available.

# Meal Components (SLE) Amount Per Serving

, and and the of oorthing	
Meat	2.75
Grain	1.75
Fruit	0.00
GreenVeg	0.00
RedVeg	1.60
OtherVeg	0.00
Legumes	0.00
Starch	0.00

### **Nutrition Facts**

Servings Per Recipe: 1.00 Serving Size: 1.00

Amount Pe	r Serving				
Calories		882.78			
Fat		34.91g			
SaturatedF	at	8.07g			
Trans Fat		2.99g	2.99g		
Cholesterol		131.61mg			
Sodium		884.63mg			
Carbohydra	ates	87.00g			
Fiber		8.00g			
Sugar		19.00g			
Protein		58.90g			
Vitamin A	0.00IU	Vitamin C	0.00mg		
Calcium	126.00mg	Iron	8.80mg		

# Turkey, Ham & Cheese on a Bagel

Servings:	1.00	Category:	Entree
Serving Size:	0.00 Serving	HACCP Process:	Same Day Service
Meal Type:	Lunch	Recipe ID:	R-26070
School:	Diocese of Lexington		

### Ingredients

Description	Measurement	Prep Instructions	DistPart #
BAGEL WHT WGRAIN 2Z 12-6CT LENDERS	1 Serving		230264
TURKEY BRST SLCD OVN RSTD 6-2 JENNO	2 Slice		344120
CHEESE AMER 160CT SLCD R/F R/SOD 4-5 - Bongards - W	1 Slice		247822
CHEESE AMER 160CT SLCD 6-5 COMM	1 Slice		150260
TOMATO 6X6 LRG 25 MRKN	1/4 Cup		199036
LETTUCE ICEBERG PREM 24CT MRKN	1/4 Cup		198633
HAM BOILED DELI SLCD 10 6-2 GFS	1 Slice		680621

### **Preparation Instructions**

Directions:

WASH HANDS.

WASH ALL FRESH PRODUCE UNDER COOL RUNNING WATER.

1. Slice turkey and ham.

- 2. Layer 2 ounces turkey breast, 1 slice cheese, lettuce leaf and a tomato slice on one half of bagel.
- 3. Place other half of bagel over top.
- 4. Serve.

CCP: COLD FOOD HELD FOR LATER SERVICE MUST MAINTAIN A MAXIMUM OF 40 DEGREES F.

Tip: May toast bagel for added crunch or add lite mayonnaise or mustard for more flavor.

Child Nutrition information: 1 sandwich provides= 2 oz eq grain, 2.5 oz meat/meat alternate, 1/4 c. additional vegetable

Notes:

		-
A	D	O
Amount	Per	Serving
/ 1100110	1 01	Serving

Meat	3.00
Grain	2.50

Fruit	0.00
GreenVeg	0.00
RedVeg	0.25
OtherVeg	0.00
Legumes	0.00
Starch	0.00

#### **Nutrition Facts**

Servings Per Recipe: 1.00 Serving Size: 0.00 Serving

Amount Pe	r Serving		
Calories		303.93	
Fat		9.68g	
SaturatedF	at	4.53g	
Trans Fat		0.00g	
Cholestero	I	46.67mg	
Sodium		1181.83mg	
Carbohydra	ates	34.42g	
Fiber		4.80g	
Sugar		8.67g	
Protein		24.73g	
Vitamin A	374.85IU	Vitamin C	6.17mg
Calcium	203.50mg	Iron	2.34mg

# **Spicy Chicken Patty**

Servings:	1.00	Category:	Entree
Serving Size:	4.90	HACCP Process:	Same Day Service
Meal Type:	Lunch	Recipe ID:	R-26081
School:	Diocese of Lexington		

### Ingredients

Description	Measurement	Prep Instructions	DistPart #
CHIX PTY HOT&SPCY WGRAIN 3.49Z 4- 8.2	1 Ounce	BAKE Appliances vary, adjust accordingly. Conventional Oven 8-10 minutes at 400°F from frozen. CONVECTION Appliances vary, adjust accordingly. Convection Oven 6-8 minutes at 375°F from frozen.	327080
BUN HAMB WHLWHE 3.5 R/SOD 10- 12CT	1 Each		676151

## **Preparation Instructions**

No Preparation Instructions available.

#### Meal Components (SLE)

Amount Per Serving		
Meat	2.00	
Grain	2.50	
Fruit	0.00	
GreenVeg	0.00	
RedVeg	0.00	
OtherVeg	0.00	
Legumes	0.00	
Starch	0.00	

## Nutrition Facts

Servings Per Recipe: 1.00 Serving Size: 4.90

#### Amount Per Serving

Amount Fe	Amount Per Serving			
Calories		370.00		
Fat		16.50g		
SaturatedFa	at	3.00g		
Trans Fat		0.00g		
Cholesterol		25.00mg		
Sodium		515.00mg		
Carbohydra	ites	37.00g		
Fiber		6.00g		
Sugar		4.00g		
Protein		19.00g		
Vitamin A	0.00IU	Vitamin C	0.00mg	
Calcium	87.00mg	Iron	3.00mg	

# **Seasoned Corn**

Servings:	24.00	Category:	Vegetable
Serving Size:	1.00	HACCP Process:	Same Day Service
Meal Type:	Lunch	Recipe ID:	R-26083
School:	Diocese of Lexington		

## Ingredients

Description	Measurement	Prep Instructions	DistPart #
CORN CUT IQF 30 GCHC	1/2 Cup		285620
BUTTER SUB 24-4Z BTRBUDS	1 Package		209810
CORN WHL KERNEL R/SOD 6-10 P/L	1 #10 CAN	EMPTY CONTENTS OF CAN INTO CONTAINER SUITABLE FOR HEATING AND HEAT TO 165 DEGREES	222011

### **Preparation Instructions**

No Preparation Instructions available.

# Meal Components (SLE) Amount Per Serving

0.00
0.00
0.00
0.00
0.00
0.00
0.00
).63

Nutrition Facts Servings Per Recipe: 24.00 Serving Size: 1.00				
Amount Per	Serving			
Calories		118.38		
Fat		1.12g		
SaturatedFa	It	0.00g		
Trans Fat		0.00g		
Cholesterol		0.00mg		
Sodium		380.03mg		
Carbohydra	tes	23.96g		
Fiber		1.12g		
Sugar		7.75g	7.75g	
Protein		2.28g		
Vitamin A	0.00IU	Vitamin C	0.00mg	
Calcium	0.00mg	Iron	0.32mg	

# **Broccoli Dippers**

Servings:	1.00	Category:	Vegetable
Serving Size:	1.00 1	HACCP Process:	No Cook
Meal Type:	Lunch	Recipe ID:	R-26084
School:	Diocese of Lexington		

## Ingredients

Description	Measurement	Prep Instructions	DistPart #
BROCCOLI FLORET REG CUT 4-3 RSS	4 Ounce		732478
DRESSING RNCH LT LO SOD 200-12GM GFS	1 Each		699981

## **Preparation Instructions**

No Preparation Instructions available.

#### **Meal Components (SLE)**

Amount Per Serving	
Meat	0.00
Grain	0.00
Fruit	0.00
GreenVeg	1.00
RedVeg	0.00
OtherVeg	0.00
Legumes	0.00
Starch	0.00

#### Nutrition Facts Servings Per Recipe: 1.00

Serving Size: 1.00 1			
Amount Per Serving			
Calories	60.00		
Fat	2.90g		
SaturatedFat	0.00g		
Trans Fat	0.00g		
Cholesterol	5.00mg		
Sodium	84.00mg		
Carbohydrates	8.00g		
Fiber	2.20g		
Sugar	3.00g		
Protein	2.40g		
Vitamin A 548.24IU	Vitamin C	78.50mg	
Calcium 49.36mg	Iron	0.64mg	

# **Trimmings Cup**

Servings:	1.00	Category:	Condiments or Other
Serving Size:	1.00	HACCP Process:	No Cook
Meal Type:	Lunch	Recipe ID:	R-26085
School:	Diocese of Lexington		

## Ingredients

Description	Measurement	Prep Instructions	DistPart #
LETTUCE SHRD 3/8 CUT 4-5 RSS	2 Slice		678791
TOMATO 6X6 LRG 10 MRKN	2 Slice		199001

### **Preparation Instructions**

No Preparation Instructions available.

### Meal Components (SLE)

Amount Per Serving	
Meat	0.00
Grain	0.00
Fruit	0.00
GreenVeg	0.25
RedVeg	1.00
OtherVeg	0.12
Legumes	0.00
Starch	0.00

#### **Nutrition Facts**

Servings Per Recipe: 1.00 Serving Size: 1.00					
Amount Pe	r Serving				
Calories		32.96			
Fat		0.16g			
SaturatedFa	at	0.04g	0.04g		
Trans Fat		0.00g	0.00g		
Cholesterol		0.00mg			
Sodium		13.60mg			
Carbohydra	ates	6.80g	6.80g		
Fiber		2.88g			
Sugar		4.00g			
Protein		0.64g			
Vitamin A	599.76IU	Vitamin C	9.86mg		
Calcium	27.20mg	Iron	0.20mg		

# **Yogurt Pack**

Servings:	1.00	Category:	Entree
Serving Size:	3.75	HACCP Process:	No Cook
Meal Type:	Lunch	Recipe ID:	R-26086
School:	Diocese of Lexington		

# Ingredients

Description	Measurement	Prep Instructions	DistPart #
CHEESE STRING MOZZ LT IW 168-1Z LOL	1 Each		786801
APPLE FRSH SLCD 100-2Z P/L	1 Package	BAKE READY_TO_EAT	473171
CRACKER GLDFSH GRHM VAN 3009Z PEPP	1 Each		198472
Baby Carrots	1 Cup	UNSPECIFIED None	
YOGURT CHERRY TRPL L/F 48-4Z TRIX	1 Each	READY_TO_EAT Ready to eat single serving	186911
YOGURT RASPB RNBW L/F 48-4Z TRIX	1 Each	READY_TO_EAT Ready to eat single serving	551770
PRETZEL TWIST TINY 120- .5Z ROLD GOLD	1 Package	READY_TO_EAT Use Code date on bag to rotate product so that the oldest product is consumed first. Place in box lunch or on tray unopened	158771

## **Preparation Instructions**

No Preparation Instructions available.

Meal Components (	SLE)
Amount Per Serving	-
Meat	2.00

Meat	2.00
Grain	2.00
Fruit	0.50
GreenVeg	0.00
RedVeg	1.00
OtherVeg	0.00
Legumes	0.00
Starch	0.00

Nutrition Facts Servings Per Recipe: 1.0 Serving Size: 3.75	00
Amount Per Serving	
Calories	476.67
Fat	8.50g
SaturatedFat	3.00g
Trans Fat	0.00g
Cholesterol	20.00mg
Sodium	738.33mg
Carbohydrates	77.33g

Fiber		4.67g	
Sugar		38.33g	
Protein		17.00g	
Vitamin A	0.00IU	Vitamin C	20.00mg
Calcium	578.00mg	Iron	2.16mg

# Uncrustable, PBJ, Grape

Servings:	1.00	Category:	Entree
Serving Size:	1.00 Each	HACCP Process:	No Cook
Meal Type:	Lunch	Recipe ID:	R-26088
School:	Diocese of Lexington		

## Ingredients

Description	Measurement	Prep Instructions	DistPart #
SAND UNCRUST PB&J GRP WGRAIN 72- 2.6Z	1 Each		527462

## **Preparation Instructions**

No Preparation Instructions available.

#### Meal Components (SLE)

Amount	Per	Serving	
NA 1			

Meat	1.00
Grain	1.00
Fruit	0.00
GreenVeg	0.00
RedVeg	0.00
OtherVeg	0.00
Legumes	0.00
Starch	0.00

#### **Nutrition Facts**

Servings Per Recipe: 1.00

Serving Size	e: 1.00 Each		
Amount Pe	r Serving		
Calories		300.00	
Fat		16.00g	
SaturatedFa	at	3.50g	
Trans Fat		0.00g	
Cholestero	l	0.00mg	
Sodium		280.00mg	
Carbohydra	ates	32.00g	
Fiber		4.00g	
Sugar		15.00g	
Protein		9.00g	
Vitamin A	0.00IU	Vitamin C	0.00mg
Calcium	43.00mg	Iron	1.00mg
Calcium	40.00mg	non	nooning

# **Uncrustable, PBJ, Strawberry**

Servings:	1.00	Category:	Entree
Serving Size:	1.00 Each	HACCP Process:	No Cook
Meal Type:	Lunch	Recipe ID:	R-26089
School:	Diocese of Lexington		

### Ingredients

Description	Measurement	Prep Instructions	DistPart #
SAND UNCRUST PB&J STRAWB 72-2.6Z	1 Each		536012

### **Preparation Instructions**

No Preparation Instructions available.

#### Meal Components (SLE)

Amount Per Serving	
Meat	1.00
Grain	1.00
Fruit	0.00
GreenVeg	0.00
RedVeg	0.00
OtherVeg	0.00
Legumes	0.00
Starch	0.00

#### **Nutrition Facts**

Servings Per Recipe: 1.00 Serving Size: 1.00 Each

Oct ving Oize	n nee Each		
Amount Pe	r Serving		
Calories		300.00	
Fat		16.00g	
SaturatedFa	at	3.50g	
Trans Fat		0.00g	
Cholesterol	l	0.00mg	
Sodium		280.00mg	
Carbohydra	ates	33.00g	
Fiber		4.00g	
Sugar		15.00g	
Protein		9.00g	
Vitamin A	0.00IU	Vitamin C	0.00mg
Calcium	44.00mg	Iron	1.00mg
-			

# **Carrots, Steamed**

Servings:	24.00	Category:	Vegetable
Serving Size:	0.50 Cup	HACCP Process:	Same Day Service
Meal Type:	Lunch	Recipe ID:	R-26091
School:	Diocese of Lexington		

### Ingredients

Description	Measurement	Prep Instructions	DistPart #
CARROT DCD 6-10 GCHC	1/2 Cup	Divide 30# case into 2 vented 4" steam table pans. CCP: Put in preheated steam unit for 15 - 20 minutes or until internal temperature reaches 140° or higher. Keep a little firm. Remove from steam unit and put in 4" non vented steam table pans and CCP: hold for hot service at 140° or higher for no longer than 4 hours.	118907

### **Preparation Instructions**

Directions:

WASH HANDS.

1. Place vegetables not more than 3-4 inches deep in stainless steel inset pans. Perforated pans provide the best circulation, but if cooking liquid needs to be retained use solid pans.

2. Cook vegetables in steamer for 9-10 minutes (5-6 psi) or 5-9 minutes (12-15 psi) or until just tender.

CCP: FINAL INTERNAL COOKING TEMPERATURE MUST REACH A MINIMUM OF 140°F FOR A MINIMUM OF 15 SECONDS.

CCP: HOT FOODS HELD FOR LATER SERVICE MUST MAINTAIN A MINIMUM INTERNAL TEMPERATURE OF 135°F.

3. Serve using a 4 oz spoodle.

Notes:

#### Meal Components (SLE)

Amount Per Serving	
Meat	0.00
Grain	0.00
Fruit	0.00
GreenVeg	0.00
RedVeg	0.50
OtherVeg	0.00
Legumes	0.00
Starch	0.00

# Nutrition Facts

Servings Per Recipe.	24.00
Serving Size: 0.50 Cu	р
Amount Per Serving	
Calories	1.13
Fat	0.04g
SaturatedFat	0.00g
Trans Fat	0.00g
Cholesterol	1.00mg
Sodium	0.00mg
Carbohydrates	0.25g
Fiber	0.08g

Protein		0.00g	
Vitamin A	0.00IU	Vitamin C	0.00mg
Calcium	0.00mg	Iron	0.00mg

# **Cherry Tomatoes**

Servings:	100.00	Category:	Vegetable
Serving Size:	0.50 Cup	HACCP Process:	No Cook
Meal Type:	Lunch	Recipe ID:	R-26092
School:	Diocese of Lexington		

### Ingredients

Description	Measurement	Prep Instructions	DistPart #
TOMATO CHERRY 11 MRKN	6 Pound		569551

## **Preparation Instructions**

Directions: Wash Tomatoes Drain, and remove stems Place in cooler till serving time CCP: Hold for cold service at 41° F or lower. Notes:

1/2 cup serving

#### Meal Components (SLE)

Amount Per Serving	
Meat	0.00
Grain	0.00
Fruit	0.00
GreenVeg	0.00
RedVeg	0.06
OtherVeg	0.00
Legumes	0.00
Starch	0.00

#### **Nutrition Facts**

Servings Per Recipe: 100.00 Serving Size: 0.50 Cup

Amount Pe	r Sorving		
-	Serving		
Calories		1.94	
Fat		0.02g	
SaturatedFa	at	0.01g	
Trans Fat		0.00g	
Cholestero		0.00mg	
Sodium		0.54mg	
Carbohydra	ates	0.42g	
Fiber		0.13g	
Sugar		0.30g	
Protein		0.10g	
Vitamin A	89.96IU	Vitamin C	1.48mg
Calcium	1.08mg	Iron	0.03mg

# **Commodity Can Fruit**

Servings:	100.00	Category:	Fruit
Serving Size:	0.50 Cup	HACCP Process:	No Cook
Meal Type:	Lunch	Recipe ID:	R-26094
School:	Diocese of Lexington		

### Ingredients

Description	Measurement	Prep Instructions	DistPart #
APPLESAUCE UNSWT 6-10 GCHC	4 #10 CAN		271497
FRUIT COCKTAIL XL/S 6-10 GCHC	4 #10 CAN		225304
PEACH DCD XL/S 6-10 GCHC	4 #10 CAN		268348
PEAR DCD XL/S 6-10 GCHC	4 #10 CAN		290203

### **Preparation Instructions**

Directions: CCP: Hold for cold service at 41° F or lower. Open Can fruit, drain slightly place under refrigeration Notes: Serve with 4 oz spoodle

#### Meal Components (SLE)

Amount Per Serving	
Meat	0.00
Grain	0.00
Fruit	1.61
GreenVeg	0.00
RedVeg	0.00
OtherVeg	0.00
Legumes	0.00
Starch	0.00

#### **Nutrition Facts**

Servings Per Recipe: 100.00 Serving Size: 0.50 Cup

Amount Per Serving	
Calories	202.60
Fat	0.00g
SaturatedFat	0.00g
Trans Fat	0.00g
Cholesterol	0.00mg
Sodium	21.90mg
Carbohydrates	50.12g
Fiber	2.18g
Sugar	41.73g
Protein	0.00g
Vitamin A 0.00IU	Vitamin C 0.00mg

Calcium	4.74mg	Iron	0.00mg

# Fruit, Fresh, Whole

Servings:	100.00	Category:	Fruit
Serving Size:	1.00 Each	HACCP Process:	No Cook
Meal Type:	Lunch	Recipe ID:	R-26095
School:	Diocese of Lexington		

### Ingredients

Description	Measurement	Prep Instructions	DistPart #
ORANGE JUICER 100-125CT 40 P/L	100 Each		100955
BANANA PETITE GRN 150CT DOLE	100 Each		591310
PEAR 95-110CT MRKN	100 Each		198056
APPLE DELIC GLDN 125-138CT MRKN	100 Each		597481
APPLE GALA 138CT MRKN	100 Each		569392

## **Preparation Instructions**

Directions: WASH HANDS. WASH ALL FRESH PRODUCE UNDER COOL RUNNING WATER. DRAIN WELL. CCP: COLD FOODS HELD FOR LATER SERVICE MUST NOT EXCEED A MINIMUM INTERNAL TEMPERATURE OF 41°F. Child Nutrition: 1 orange = 1/2c fruit Updated October 2013 Notes:

### 

leat	0.00
rain	0.00
ruit	8.78
FreenVeg	0.00
edVeg	0.00
OtherVeg	0.00
egumes	0.00
tarch	0.00

#### **Nutrition Facts**

Servings Per Recipe: 100.00			
Serving Size: 1.00 Each			
Amount Per Serving			
Calories	910.02		
Fat	1.00g		
SaturatedFat	0.30g		
Trans Fat	0.00g		
Cholesterol	0.00mg		
Sodium	46.36mg		
Carbohydrates	242.84g		
Fiber	48.98g		
Sugar	148.76g		

100 00

Protein		10.18g	
Vitamin A	213.76IU	Vitamin C	70.25mg
Calcium	168.86mg	Iron	3.29mg

# **Dinner Roll**

Servings:	1.00	Category:	Grain
Serving Size:	1.00 Each	HACCP Process:	No Cook
Meal Type:	Lunch	Recipe ID:	R-26096
School:	Diocese of Lexington		

## Ingredients

Description	Measurement	Prep Instructions	DistPart #
Dinner Roll, Whole Grain, unliced 32 oz/24ct	1 Each	READY_TO_EAT	4372

## **Preparation Instructions**

Wash hands Put on gloves. Place dinner rolls, in a 4 inch pan. Top with cover and tongs Serve immediately. 2 per serving

### Meal Components (SLE)

Amount Per Serving			
Meat	0.00		
Grain	2.50		
Fruit	0.00		
GreenVeg	0.00		
RedVeg	0.00		
OtherVeg	0.00		
Legumes	0.00		
Starch	0.00		

#### Nutrition Facts Servings Per Recipe: 1.00

0	
Serving Size:	1.00 Each
A	

Amount Per	r Serving		
Calories		100.00	
Fat		1.50g	
SaturatedFa	at	0.00g	
Trans Fat		0.00g	
Cholesterol		0.00mg	
Sodium		1.25mg	
Carbohydra	ites	19.00g	
Fiber		2.00g	
Sugar		3.00g	
Protein		4.00g	
Vitamin A	0.00IU	Vitamin C	0.00mg
Calcium	2.00mg	Iron	6.00mg

# Spaghetti sauce w/beef crumble

Servings:	1.00	Category:	Entree
Serving Size:	1.00 1	HACCP Process:	Same Day Service
Meal Type:	Lunch	Recipe ID:	R-26155
School:	Diocese of Lexington		

Ingredients

Description	Measurement	Prep Instructions	DistPart #
BEEF CRUMBLES 8-5 COMM	2 Cup	BAKE Conventional oven: frozen product: preheat oven to 350 degrees f. Place product in entree or covered dish and heat for 20-40 minutes.	581950
ONION VIDALIA SWT 10 P/L	1 Cup		558133
SEASONING SPAGHETTI ITAL 12Z TRDE	1/2 Ounce		413453
SAUCE MARINARA 6-10 REDPK	1 #10 CAN	READY_TO_EAT None	502181

### **Preparation Instructions**

Heat beef in kettle, add onions & Italian seasoning. Simmer for 10 minutes. Add spaghetti sauce and heat until hot

**Nutrition Facts** 

Amount Per Serving		
Meat	2.00	
Grain	1.00	
Fruit	0.00	
GreenVeg	0.00	
RedVeg	0.25	
OtherVeg	0.00	
Legumes	0.00	
Starch	0.00	

Servings Per Recipe: 1.00 Serving Size: 1.00 1				
Amount Pe				
Calories		3421.72		
Fat		128.63g		
SaturatedF	at	38.40g		
<b>Trans Fat</b>		0.00g		
Cholestero	)I	384.00mg		
Sodium		9166.62mg	l	
Carbohydr	ates	341.84g		
Fiber		53.77g		
Sugar		218.27g		
Protein		219.95g		
Vitamin A	1282.27IU	Vitamin C	10.88mg	
Calcium	922.15mg	Iron	49.67mg	

# **Bosco Sticks w/marinara sauce**

Servings:	108.00	Category:	Entree
Serving Size:	3.00 Ounce	HACCP Process:	Same Day Service
Meal Type:	Lunch	Recipe ID:	R-26228
School:	Diocese of Lexingto	on	
Ingredients			
Description	Measurement	Prep Instructions	DistPart #
BREADSTICK CHS STFD 108- 32 BOSC	216 Each	<ul> <li>CONVECTION</li> <li>Convection Oven</li> <li>1. Preheat oven to 400° F.</li> <li>2. Place Bosco Stick breadsticks on a sheet.</li> <li>3. THAWED: 6-8 minutes.</li> <li>4. Let stand 2 minutes before serving CAUTION: FILLING MAY BE HOT!</li> <li>1. Oven temperatures may vary. Adju and or temperature as necessary.</li> <li>2. Top Bosco Stick breadsticks with H parmesan cheese (not included) after DEEP_FRY</li> <li>Deep Fry</li> <li>1. Preheat oil to 350° F.</li> <li>2. THAWED ONLY: 1-2 minutes.</li> <li>3. Let stand 2 minutes before serving CAUTION: FILLING MAY BE HOT!</li> <li>1. Oven temperatures may vary. Adju and or temperature as necessary.</li> <li>2. Top Bosco Stick breadsticks with H parmesan cheese (not included) after THAW</li> <li>Thawing Instructions</li> <li>1. Thaw before baking.</li> <li>2. Keep Bosco Stick breadsticks cove thawing.</li> <li>3. Bosco Stick breadsticks may be th packaging.</li> <li>4. Bosco Stick breadsticks have 8 dat when refrigerated.</li> <li>1. Oven temperatures may vary. Adju and</li> <li>or temperature as necessary.</li> </ul>	st baking time butter and baking. st baking time st baking time butter and baking. ered while awed in ys shelf life st baking time butter and
SAUCE MARINARA DIPN CUP 84-2.5Z REDG	108 Each	READY_TO_EAT None	677721

## Preparation Instructions

THAW PRODUCT FULLY BEFORE BAKING. KEEP PRODUCT COVERED WHILE THAWING. 72 HOURS SHELF

#### LIFE WHEN REFRIGERATED. PLACE PRODUCT ON A PAN. BAKE AT 400 DEGREES FOR 8-10 MINUTES.

# Meal Components (SLE) Amount Per Serving

2.00
2.00
0.00
0.00
0.25
0.00
0.00
0.00

#### **Nutrition Facts**

Servings Per Recipe: 108.00 Serving Size: 3.00 Ounce

Amount Per	Serving		
Calories		480.00	
Fat		14.00g	
SaturatedFa	it	7.00g	
Trans Fat		0.00g	
Cholesterol		30.00mg	
Sodium		820.00mg	
Carbohydra	tes	62.00g	
Fiber		4.00g	
Sugar		6.00g	
Protein		26.00g	
Vitamin A	0.00IU	Vitamin C	0.00mg
Calcium	320.00mg	Iron	3.60mg

# **Assorted Cereal**

Servings:	96.00	Category:	Entree
Serving Size:	1.00 Ounce	HACCP Process:	No Cook
Meal Type:	Breakfast	Recipe ID:	R-26229
School:	Diocese of Lexington		

## Ingredients

Description	Measurement	Prep Instructions	DistPart #
CEREAL TRIX R/S WGRAIN BWL 96CT GENM	1 Each	READY_TO_EAT Ready to eat dry cereal in a portable, easy- to-serve bowl.	265782
CEREAL CHEERIOS BWL 96CT GENM	1 Each	READY_TO_EAT Ready to eat cereal bars	534765
CEREAL CINN TOAST R/S BWL 96CT GENM	1 Each	READY_TO_EAT Ready to eat dry cereal in a portable, easy- to-serve bowl.	365790
CEREAL CHEERIOS WGRAIN BWL 96CT GENM	1 Each	READY_TO_EAT Ready to eat dry cereal in a portable, easy- to-serve bowl.	264702
CEREAL LUCKY CHARMS WGRAIN BWL 96CT	1 Each	READY_TO_EAT Ready to eat dry cereal in a portable, easy- to-serve bowl.	265811

### **Preparation Instructions**

No Preparation Instructions available.

Amount Per Serving	
Meat	0.00
Grain	2.00
Fruit	0.00
GreenVeg	0.00
RedVeg	0.00
OtherVeg	0.00
Legumes	0.00
Starch	0.00

Nutrition Facts Servings Per Recipe: 96. Serving Size: 1.00 Ounce	
Amount Per Serving	
Calories	4.58
Fat	0.07g
SaturatedFat	0.00g
Trans Fat	0.00g
Cholesterol	0.00mg
Sodium	6.46mg
Carbohydrates	0.94g
Fiber	0.09g
Sugar	0.24g
Protein	0.08g

Calcium 4.06mg Iron 0.19mg	g

# **Assorted Fresh Fruit**

Servings:	1.00	Category:	Fruit
Serving Size:	0.50 Cup	HACCP Process:	No Cook
Meal Type:	Lunch	Recipe ID:	R-26230
School:	Diocese of Lexington		

## Ingredients

Description	Measurement	Prep Instructions	DistPart #
BANANA TURNING 40 P/L	1/16 Each		200999
APPLE DELIC GLDN 125-138CT MRKN	1/16 Each		597481
GRAPES RED LUNCH BUNCH 21AVG MRKN	1/16 Cup		280895
ORANGES NAVEL/VALENCIA FCY 138CT MRKN	1/16 Each		198021
STRAWBERRY 8 MRKN	1/16 Cup		212768
KIWI 33-39CT P/L	1/16 Each		287008
PEAR 95-110CT MRKN	1/16 Ounce		198056
MELON MUSK CANTALOUPE 12-15CT P/L	1/16 Cup		200565

## Preparation Instructions

No Preparation Instructions available.

Amount Per Serving	<b>、</b> ,
Meat	0.00
Grain	0.00
Fruit	0.50
GreenVeg	0.00
RedVeg	0.00
OtherVeg	0.00
Legumes	0.00
Starch	0.00

Nutrition Facts Servings Per Recipe: 1 Serving Size: 0.50 Cup	.00
Amount Per Serving	
Calories	35.03
Fat	0.10g
SaturatedFat	0.01g
Trans Fat	0.00g
Cholesterol	0.00mg
Sodium	1.73mg
Carbohydrates	9.01g
Fiber	1.28g
Sugar	5.42g
Protein	0.46g

Vitamin A	36.72IU	Vitamin C	41.77mg
Calcium	9.91mg	Iron	0.15mg

# **Assorted Canned Fruit**

Servings:	24.00	Category:	Fruit
Serving Size:	0.50 Cup	HACCP Process:	No Cook
Meal Type:	Lunch	Recipe ID:	R-26231
School:	Diocese of Lexington		

## Ingredients

Description	Measurement	Prep Instructions	DistPart #
APPLESAUCE UNSWT CUP 96-4.5Z P/L	1 Each		753911
APPLESAUCE CINN CUP 96-4.5Z P/L	1 Each		753921
APPLESAUCE STRAWB UNSWT 96-4.5Z P/L	1 Each		753931
APPLESAUCE BLUE RASPB CUP 96-4.5Z	1 Each		753881
ORANGES MAND BRKN L/S 6-10 GCHC	1/2 Cup		152811
PEAR SLCD 6-10 COMM	1/2 Cup		110680
PEACH SLCD 6-10 COMM	1/2 Cup		110710

## **Preparation Instructions**

No Preparation Instructions available.

#### Meal Components (SLE)

Amount Per Serving	
Meat	0.00
Grain	0.00
Fruit	0.50
GreenVeg	0.00
RedVeg	0.00
OtherVeg	0.00
Legumes	0.00
Starch	0.00

#### **Nutrition Facts**

Servings Per Recipe: 24.00 Serving Size: 0.50 Cup

Amount Per Serving		
Calories	19.63	
Fat	0.00g	
SaturatedFat	0.00g	
Trans Fat	0.00g	
Cholesterol	0.00mg	
Sodium	2.17mg	
Carbohydrates	4.83g	
Fiber	0.33g	
Sugar	3.38g	
Protein	0.04g	
Vitamin A 0.00IU	Vitamin C	4.21mg

Calcium	1.29mg	Iron	0.04mg

# **Baked Apples**

Servings:	24.00	Category:	Fruit
Serving Size:	0.50 Cup	HACCP Process:	Same Day Service
Meal Type:	Breakfast	Recipe ID:	R-26232
School:	Diocese of Lexington		

## Ingredients

Description	Measurement	Prep Instructions	DistPart #
APPLE SLCD MI 7+1 30 GCHC	1 #10 CAN	SAUTE PAN: 8-10 MIN. LIGHTLY BUTTER PAN, ADD APPLES IN A THIN LAYER TO HOT BUTTER. TURN AS NEEDED. CONVECTION-350*-375*, 14 MIN. COAT 1/2 SIZE HOTEL PAN WITH NONSTICK SPRAY. ARRANGE 40Z OF APPLES IN A SINGLE LAYER. DRIZZLE 2Z MELTED BUTTER OVER APPLES. BAKE UNCOVERED. MICROWAVE (1100 WATTS): HIGHER, 12 MINUTES. PLACE 40Z OR APPLES IN LARGE MICROWAVE DISH WITH 1Z BUTTER. COVER. COOK ADDITIONAL 6 MIN. STIR & SERVE.	270954
SUGAR BROWN LT 50 BIG CHIEF	1 Cup	Add to Apples	846775
SPICE CINNAMON GRND 15Z TRDE	3 Tablespoon	Add to Apples	224723
MARGARINE SLD 30-1 GCHC	2 Cup	Add to Apples	733061
APPLE SLCD 6-10 COMM	1	HEAT_AND_SERVE	120500

## Preparation Instructions

No Preparation Instructions available.

Amount Per Serving	
Meat	0.00
Grain	0.00
Fruit	0.50
GreenVeg	0.00
RedVeg	0.00
OtherVeg	0.00
Legumes	0.00
Starch	0.00

<b>Nutrition Facts</b>	
Servings Per Recipe: 2	24.00
Serving Size: 0.50 Cup	)
Amount Per Serving	
Calories	135.27
Fat	14.67g
SaturatedFat	6.00g
Trans Fat	0.00g
Cholesterol	0.00mg
Sodium	146.85mg
Carbohydrates	0.48g
Fiber	0.01g

Protein		0.01g	
Vitamin A	1000.00IU	Vitamin C	0.00mg
Calcium	0.08mg	Iron	0.01mg

# Cheeseburger

Servings:	1.00	Category:	Entree
Serving Size:	1.00	HACCP Process:	Same Day Service
Meal Type:	Lunch	Recipe ID:	R-26234
School:	Diocese of Lexington		

## Ingredients

Description	Measurement	Prep Instructions	DistPart #
3.5" Whole Grain White Hamburger Bun Small Barb	1 Each	Pre-packaged, ready to serve	1589
BEEF STK BRGR CHARB 160-3Z ADV	1 Each	BAKE From thawed state: sleeve pack preparation, put a few small holes in top of bag. Place entire bag intact on sheet pan inpreheated convection oven at 375 degrees f for 45 minutes. Remove from oven and let stand 3 minutes before opening bag.	203260
CHEESE AMER 160CT SLCD R/F R/SOD 4-5 - Bongards - W	1 Slice		247822

### **Preparation Instructions**

No Preparation Instructions available.

#### **Meal Components (SLE)**

Amount Per Serving	
Meat	3.00
Grain	1.75
Fruit	0.00
GreenVeg	0.00
RedVeg	0.00
OtherVeg	0.00
Legumes	0.00
Starch	0.00

#### **Nutrition Facts**

Servings Per Recipe: 1.00 Serving Size: 1.00				
Amount Per	r Serving			
Calories		370.00		
Fat		32.00g		
SaturatedFa	at	7.75g		
Trans Fat		0.00g		
Cholesterol		67.50mg		
Sodium		520.00mg		
Carbohydra	ites	25.00g		
Fiber		2.00g		
Sugar		4.50g		
Protein		26.50g		
Vitamin A	0.00IU	Vitamin C	0.00mg	
Calcium	75.00mg	Iron	1.80mg	

# **Taco Meat w/Chips & Queso Cheese**

Servings:	1.00	Category:	Entree	
Serving Size:	6.62 1	HACCP Process:	Same Day S	Service
Meal Type:	Lunch	Recipe ID:	R-26235	
School:	Diocese	of Lexington		
Ingredien	its			
Description	Measurement	Prep Instructions		DistPart #
TACO FILLING BEEF REDC FAT 6-5 COMM	3 Ounce	PLACE SEALED BAGS IN A STEAMER OR IN BOILIN APPROXIMATELY 30 MINUTES OR UNTIL PRODUCT SERVING TEMPERATURE. AVOID OVERLOADING KI BAGS CAN BE TRAPPED AGAINST SIDE OF KETTLE BAG WITH CAUTION AS IT WILL BE HOT.	REACHES ETTLES WHERE	722330
CHIP TORTL RND R/F 64-1.45Z TOSTIT	1 Serving	READY_TO_EAT Use code date on bag to rotate product so the oldest consumed first. Place on display rack or include in c box lunches. Contact PepsiCo Foodservice for displa options. UNSPECIFIED	atering	662512
SAUCE CHS QUESO BLANCO FZ 6-5 JTM	2 Ounce	PLACE SEALED BAGS IN A STEAMER OR BOILING APPROXIMATELY 30 MINUTES OR UNTIL PRODUCT SERVING TEMPERATURE. AVOID OVERLOADING KI BAGS CAN BE TRAPPED AGAINST SIDE OF KETTLE CAUTION SHOULD BE TAKEN WHEN OPENING BAG BEING BURNED.	REACHES ETTLES WHERE E OR POT.	722110

### **Preparation Instructions**

No Preparation Instructions available.

Amount Per Serving	
Meat	2.00
Grain	2.00
Fruit	0.00
GreenVeg	0.00
RedVeg	0.00
OtherVeg	0.00
Legumes	0.00
Starch	0.00

Nutrition Facts Servings Per Recipe: 1.00 Serving Size: 6.62 1	
Amount Per Serving	
Calories	423.43
Fat	20.64g
SaturatedFat	8.00g
Trans Fat	0.27g
Cholesterol	63.12mg
Sodium	869.25mg
Carbohydrates	35.73g
Fiber	4.89g
Sugar	1.89g

Protein		22.11g	
Vitamin A	1010.41IU	Vitamin C	4.73mg
Calcium	280.80mg	Iron	2.49mg

# **Chicken Bacon Ranch Sandwich**

Servings:	1.00	Category:	Entree	
Serving Size:	1.00 Each	HACCP Process:	Same Day S	ervice
Meal Type:	Lunch	Recipe ID:	R-26237	
School:	Diocese o	of Lexington		
Ingredient	S			
Description	Measurement	Prep Instructions		DistPart #
BACON TKY CKD 12- 50CT JENNO	2 Slice	CONVECTION OVEN: PREHEAT OVEN TO 350 OF BACON ON A COOKIE SHEET IN A SINGL IN CENTER OF OVEN. HEAT FOR 1-2 MINUTE SERVE. FLAT GRILL: PREHEAT TO 350*F.	E LAYER. PLACE RACK	834770
RANCH LT DIP CUP 100-1Z FLAVOR FRESH	1 Each			499521
CHIX DCD 1/2 WHT/DARK CKD 2-5 TYSON	1 Ounce	UNSPECIFIED Not currently available		570533
CHEESE BLND CHED/MONTRY JK SHRD 4-5 - Land OLakes - W	1 Slice			280491
BREAD CIABATTA WGRAIN 96-1.8Z PILLS	1 Each	MICROWAVE Tips and Handling: For best results thaw breat temperature (72F). Thawing under refrigeration To thaw a partial case, remove desired amount on a sheet pan and cover with plastic. Product temperature (72F) in approximately 1-2 hours remove from the freezer and leave in original bags sealed. Product will thaw at room temper 9-12 hours.	on is not recommended. In tof product and lay out at will thaw at room . To thaw an entire case, packaging with inner	831221
BUN HAMB HWN SLCD 4.5 6-12CT GCHC	1 Each			633831

### **Preparation Instructions**

1. To assemble sandwich, place diced chicken on bottom of bun. Then place sprinkle cheese on top of chicken and 2 halves of 1 bacon slice on top. Place in oven until cheese is melted. Place lid on and serve with ranch cup on the side.

CCP: Keep at 41 F or below.

\*\*Allergens: Wheat, Milk, Egg, Soy

## Meal Components (SLE)

Amount Per Serving	
Meat	3.20
Grain	2.00
Fruit	0.00
GreenVeg	0.00
RedVeg	0.00
OtherVeg	0.00
Legumes	0.00
Starch	0.00

#### **Nutrition Facts**

Servings Per Recipe: 1.00 Serving Size: 1.00 Each

Amount Pe	r Serving		
Calories		773.48	
Fat		30.17g	
SaturatedFa	at	7.00g	
Trans Fat		0.00g	
Cholesterol		93.33mg	
Sodium		1986.67mg	
Carbohydra	ites	80.33g	
Fiber		4.00g	
Sugar		17.00g	
Protein		41.00g	
Vitamin A	0.00IU	Vitamin C	0.00mg
Calcium	22.33mg	Iron	2.85mg

# Hot Ham & Cheese on Pretzel Roll

Servings:	1.00	Category:	Entree
Serving Size:	1.00 Sandwich	HACCP Process:	Same Day Service
Meal Type:	Lunch	Recipe ID:	R-26238
School:	Diocese of Lexington		

### Ingredients

Description	Measurement	Prep Instructions	DistPart #
Ham, 97% Fat Free, Cooked , Water Added, Sliced	3 Slice		100187
CHEESE, AMERICAN BLENDED, YELLOW, SKIM, SLICED	1 Slice	READY_TO_EAT 2 slices = 1 ounce	100036
BUN HAMB PRTZL SLCD 3.2Z 12-6CT	1 Each		141670

### **Preparation Instructions**

Thaw sliced ham. Pull from freezer at least 2 days prior to serving.

This sandwich is served warm.

Place pretzel roll packages into your warm holding cabinets

Grab a shallow steam-table pan

Place 2.44 oz of sliced ham clusters in the steam-table pan (5 x 3) (You might be able to get more than 15) Steam ham clusters

CCP: Heat to 165 degrees F or higher for at least 15 seconds

Place 2 slices (1oz) of american cheese on top of ham clusters. Put back into the steamer until cheese is melted\_

These sandwiches will be assembled on the line

CCP: Hold for hot service at 135 degrees F or higher

Meal	Components	(SLE)
------	------------	-------

Amount Per Serving	
Meat	2.50
Grain	2.00
Fruit	0.00

0.00
0.00
0.00
0.00
0.00

#### **Nutrition Facts**

Servings Per Recipe: 1.00 Serving Size: 1.00 Sandwich

Amount Per	Serving		
Calories		85.49	
Fat		4.96g	
SaturatedFa	at	2.73g	
Trans Fat		0.00g	
Cholesterol		29.63mg	
Sodium		435.25mg	
Carbohydra	tes	3.46g	
Fiber		0.00g	
Sugar		2.23g	
Protein		9.15g	
Vitamin A	0.00IU	Vitamin C	0.00mg
Calcium	0.00mg	Iron	0.00mg

# **Tator Tots**

Servings:	1.00	Category:	Vegetable
Serving Size:	1.00 Serving	HACCP Process:	Same Day Service
Meal Type:	Lunch	Recipe ID:	R-26241
School:	Diocese of Lexington		

### Ingredients

Description	Measurement	Prep Instructions	DistPart #
POTATO TATER TOTS 6-5 OREI	7 Piece	CONVECTION PREHEAT OVEN TO 425° F. SPREAD FROZEN PRODUCT EVENLY ON A SHALLOW BAKING PAN. BAKE FOR 8 TO 12 MINUTES, TURNING ONCE FOR UNIFORM COOKING. DEEP_FRY FILL BASKET ONE THIRD FULL (1.5 LBS) WITH FROZEN PRODUCT. DEEP FRY @ 350° F FOR 2 1 2 TO 3 MINUTES.	141510

## **Preparation Instructions**

Place on single layer on sheet pan. Bake at 425 degrees F for 17-25 min or until internal temperature reaches 165 degrees F or greater.

Hold at 135 degrees F or higher.

Serving size: 12 ea

#### Meal Components (SLE)

Amount Per Serving

Meat	0.00
Grain	0.00
Fruit	0.00
GreenVeg	0.00
RedVeg	0.00
OtherVeg	0.00
Legumes	0.00
Starch	0.50

#### **Nutrition Facts**

Servings Per Recipe: 1.00 Serving Size: 1.00 Serving

Amount Per	r Serving		
Calories		113.75	
Fat		5.25g	
SaturatedFa	at	0.88g	
Trans Fat		0.00g	
Cholesterol		0.00mg	
Sodium		271.25mg	
Carbohydra	ites	14.00g	
Fiber		1.75g	
Sugar		0.00g	
Protein		1.75g	
Vitamin A	0.00IU	Vitamin C	3.15mg
Calcium	0.00mg	Iron	0.00mg

# **Taco Salad**

Servings:	1.00	Category:	Entree
Serving Size:	1.00 Each	HACCP Process:	Same Day Service
Meal Type:	Lunch	Recipe ID:	R-26242
School:	Diocese of Lexington		

## Ingredients

Description	Measurement	Prep Instructions	DistPart #
TACO FILLING BEEF REDC FAT 6-5 COMM	2 Ounce		722330
CHEESE AMER SHRP SHRD 4-5 LOL	1/4 Cup		861960
LETTUCE ROMAINE CHOP 6-2 RSS	1 Cup		735787
TOMATO GRAPE SWT 12-2# P/L	1/4 Cup		184750
CHIP TORTL TRI-COLOR STRIP 10-1 GFS	2 Tablespoon		403573

## **Preparation Instructions**

- 1. Prepare Taco meat according to directions
- 2. Chop Romaine
- 3. Assemble other ingredients on top in corners to present nicely

Note: Salad should have 1 package of Tortilla Chips (GFS#133273) offered with it.

Amount Per Serving	
Meat	2.25
Grain	0.00
Fruit	0.00
GreenVeg	0.50
RedVeg	0.25
OtherVeg	0.00
Legumes	0.00
Starch	0.00

•	n <b>Facts</b> r Recipe: 1.00 e: 1.00 Each	)	
Amount Pe	r Serving		
Calories		234.48	
Fat		14.29g	
SaturatedF	at	6.36g	
Trans Fat		0.18g	
Cholestero		47.08mg	
Sodium		603.61mg	
Carbohydra	ates	11.90g	
Fiber		3.21g	
Sugar		4.51g	
Protein		15.88g	
Vitamin A	781.79IU	Vitamin C	9.32mg
Calcium	219.48mg	Iron	1.74mg

### **Purple Daze Smoothie**

Servings:	16.00	Category:	Entree
Serving Size:	8.00 Ounce	HACCP Process:	Same Day Service
Meal Type:	Breakfast	Recipe ID:	R-26243
School:	Diocese of Lexington		

### Ingredients

Description	Measurement	Prep Instructions	DistPart #
JUICE GRP 100 ASEP 12-46FLZ HV	64 Fluid Ounce		586455
YOGURT STRAWB L/F PARFPR 6-4 YOPL	4 Pound	READY_TO_EAT Ready to use with pouch & serving tip.	811490

### **Preparation Instructions**

1. Stir yogurt and grape juice together in an 8 quart measurement-marked food storage container until well mixed.

2. Verify that the finished smoothie mixture yields 4 quarts (16 cups). This ensures that each serving will contain 1/2 cup of fruit. If necessary, add grape juice to meet 16 cups total yield.

3. Portion 8 ounces into a 9 ounce serving cup. Fill remaining cups using portioned one as a visual guide.

4. Place lids on cups and serve chilled. Refrigerate if not serving immediately. Smoothies may also be refrigerated overnight.

#### Meal Components (SLE)

Amount Per Serving

Meat	0.00
Grain	0.00
Fruit	0.00
GreenVeg	0.00
RedVeg	0.00
OtherVeg	0.00
Legumes	0.00
Starch	0.00

Nutrition Facts Servings Per Recipe: 16.00 Serving Size: 8.00 Ounce				
Amount Per	Serving			
Calories		191.94		
Fat		0.75g		
SaturatedFa	t	0.37g		
Trans Fat		0.00g		
Cholesterol		0.00mg		
Sodium		64.70mg		
Carbohydra	tes	42.63g		
Fiber		0.00g		
Sugar		34.42g		
Protein		4.23g		
Vitamin A	0.00IU	Vitamin C	0.00mg	
Calcium	148.83mg	Iron	0.50mg	

### Wowbutter

Servings:	1.00	Category:	Entree
Serving Size:	1.00 Each	HACCP Process:	Same Day Service
Meal Type:	Lunch	Recipe ID:	R-26245
School:	Diocese of Lexington		

### Ingredients

Description	Measurement	Prep Instructions	DistPart #
SAND SOY BTR & JAM WGRAIN IW 40-4.6Z	1 Each		661222

### Preparation Instructions

1. Thaw sandwich

\*Allergens: Wheat, Milk, Soy

\*\*This meets minimum meal requirements, but also allow students to take a milk, fruit, and up to 2 vegetable choices if desired.

### Meal Components (SLE)

Amount Per Serving

Meat	0.00
Grain	0.00
Fruit	0.00
GreenVeg	0.00
RedVeg	0.00
OtherVeg	0.00
Legumes	0.00
Starch	0.00

# Nutrition FactsServings Per Recipe: 1.00Serving Size: 1.00 EachAmount Per ServingCalories540.00Fat29.00g

Fat		29.00g	
SaturatedF	at	6.00g	
Trans Fat		0.00g	
Cholestero	I	0.00mg	
Sodium		390.00mg	
Carbohydra	ates	53.00g	
Fiber		8.00g	
Sugar		19.00g	
Protein		18.00g	
Vitamin A	0.00IU	Vitamin C	0.00mg
Calcium	242.00mg	Iron	4.00mg

# **ASSORTED FRUIT JUICES**

Servings:	1.00	Category:	Fruit
Serving Size:	1.00	HACCP Process:	No Cook
Meal Type:	Breakfast	Recipe ID:	R-26246
School:	Diocese of Lexington		

### Ingredients

Description	Measurement	Prep Instructions	DistPart #
JUICE GRP 100 FZ 72-4FLZ SNCUP	1 Cup		135460
JUICE APPL 100 FZ 72-4FLZ SNCUP	1 Cup		135440
JUICE BOX FRT PNCH 100 40-4.23FLZ	1 Cup		698240
JUICE BOX VERY BRY 40-4.23FLZ	1 Cup		698391

### **Preparation Instructions**

No Preparation Instructions available.

Amount Per Serving		
Meat	0.00	
Grain	0.00	
Fruit	0.00	
GreenVeg	0.00	
RedVeg	0.00	
OtherVeg	0.00	
Legumes	0.00	
Starch	0.00	

Nutrition Facts Servings Per Recipe: 1.00 Serving Size: 1.00			
Amount Pe	r Serving		
Calories		260.00	
Fat		0.00g	
SaturatedF	at	0.00g	
Trans Fat		0.00g	
Cholestero	1	0.00mg	
Sodium		40.00mg	
Carbohydra	ates	65.00g	
Fiber		0.00g	
Sugar		59.00g	
Protein		0.00g	
Vitamin A	0.00IU	Vitamin C	61.20mg
Calcium	160.00mg	Iron	0.00mg

### **Famous Chicken Bowl**

Servings:	1.00	Category:	Entree
Serving Size:	1.00	HACCP Process:	Same Day Service
Meal Type:	Lunch	Recipe ID:	R-26247
School:	Diocese of Lexington		

### Ingredients

Description	Measurement	Prep Instructions	DistPart #
CHIX PCORN LRG WGRAIN CKD 6-5	10 Piece	BAKE FROM FROZEN: CONVENTIONAL OVEN FOR 10-12 MINUTES AT 350F; CONVECTION OVEN FOR 6-8 MINUTES AT 350F.	536620
POTATO PRLS EXCEL 12-28Z BAMER	1 Cup	RECONSTITUTE 1: Pour 4L (about 1 gallon plus 1 cup) of hot water (170-190°F) into 6" deep half-size steamtable pan. 2: Add all potatoes, stir for 15 seconds. 3: Let stand for 5 minutes, stir and serve.	613738
POTATO MASH SEAS R/SOD 6-4 MCC	1 Cup	Boil in Bag: Place bag of product into boiling water. Heat for 25-30 minutes. Place potatoes in serving container, fluff with a fork, and serve. Turn bags over halfway through cooking to ensure uniform heating. Steam: Place bag of product into perforated pan in steam table and steam for 30-35 minutes.	860560
GRAVY BROWN 12-48Z HRTHSTN	1 Cup	RTU-CONVECTION OVEN-PLACE COVERED PREPARED PRODUCT INTO 300 DEGREE F OVEN FOR 30-40 MINUTES UNTIL CENTER REACHES 160- 165 DEGREES F. CONVENTIONAL OVEN-PLACE COVERED PREPARED PRODUCT INTO 350 DEGREES F OVEN FOR 60 MINUTES UNTIL CENTER REACHES 160-165 DEGREES F. MICROWAVE-PLACE PREPARED PRODUCT INTO MICROWAVE SAFE COVERED CONTAINER. HEAT ON HIGH APPROXIMATELY 2-3 MINUTES PER PORTION OR UNTIL CENTER REACHES 160-165 DEGREES F. STOVE TOP-PLACE UNCOVERED PREPARED PRODUCT OVER MEDIUM HEAT FOR 10-15 MINUTES OR UNTIL CENTER REACHES 160-165 DEGREES F, STIRRING OCCASIONALLY TO PREVENT SCORCHING.	673617
CORN FZ 30 COMM	1/2 Cup	Stock pot or steam- jacketed kettle: Add frozen corn to boiling water. Optimal: Add 1TSP salt or other seasoning to each 100 servings of vegetables. After water boils again, reduce temperature, cover and simmer for 5 to 10 minutes. Drain. Steamer: Place frozen corn in a single layer in a steamer pan. Steam uncovered at 5LB pressure for 9 to 10 minutes. Drain. Optional: Sprinkle and stir 1TSP salt or other seasoning over each 1 servings of vegetables. Do not boil. Cook frozen corn until tender but crisp. Corn will continue to cook when held on a hot steam table or in a holding cabinet. Corn will become overcooked if held too long. Schedule cooking of frozen corn so it will be served after cooking. Batch cook vegetables just before serving to improve quality.	120490
CORN WHL KERNEL R/SOD 6- 10 P/L	1/2 Cup	EMPTY CONTENTS OF CAN INTO CONTAINER SUITABLE FOR HEATING AND HEAT TO 165 DEGREES	222011

### Preparation Instructions

No Preparation Instructions available.

### Meal Components (SLE)

Amount Per Serving		
Meat	2.11	
Grain	2.00	
Fruit	0.00	
GreenVeg	0.00	
RedVeg	0.00	
OtherVeg	0.00	
Legumes	0.00	
Starch	2.83	

#### **Nutrition Facts**

Servings Per Recipe: 1.00 Serving Size: 1.00			
Amount Pe	r Serving		
Calories		849.30	
Fat		26.52g	
SaturatedFa	at	4.84g	
<b>Trans Fat</b>		0.00g	
Cholesterol		70.00mg	
Sodium		2590.42mg	
Carbohydra	ates	124.10g	
Fiber		11.68g	
Sugar		18.00g	
Protein		30.68g	
Vitamin A	200.00IU	Vitamin C	0.00mg
Calcium	76.78mg	Iron	3.66mg

### **Crispy Chicken Tenders**

Servings:	300.00	Category:	Entree
Serving Size:	4.00 Ounce	HACCP Process:	Same Day Service
Meal Type:	Lunch	Recipe ID:	R-26256
School:	Diocese of Lexington		

### Ingredients

Description	Measurement	Prep Instructions	DistPart #
CHIX BRST TNDR BRD CKD NAE 2-5 TYS	3 Piece	Appliances vary, adjust accordingly. Convection Oven: Preheat oven to 375 degrees F. From frozen, place pieces in a single layer on a lined sheet pan on a wire rack. Heat for 9-11 minutes. For best performance hold on a sheet pan, uncovered, with a wire rack, above 135 degrees F in a dry heat environment.	183593
CHIX STRP BRD WGRAIN FC 1.3Z 30	3 Piece	Heat from frozen. Conventional oven: cook for 10-14 minutes at 350 degrees F. Convection oven: cook for 8-10 minutes at 350 degrees F.	548842
CHIX TNDR BRD HMSTYL NAE 10 TYS	3 Piece	Convection Oven: From frozen, arrange pieces in a single layer on lined sheet pan on wire rack. Heat for 9-10 mins at 350. Marketing Tips	219292

### **Preparation Instructions**

No Preparation Instructions available.

### Meal Components (SLE)

Amount Per Serving			
Meat	2.25		
Grain	2.00		
Fruit	0.00		
GreenVeg	0.00		
RedVeg	0.00		
OtherVeg	0.00		
Legumes	0.00		
Starch	0.00		

#### **Nutrition Facts**

Servings Per Recipe: 300.00 Serving Size: 4.00 Ounce

	· ·		
Amount Per	r Serving		
Calories		2.33	
Fat		0.13g	
SaturatedFa	at	0.03g	
Trans Fat		0.00g	
Cholesterol		0.47mg	
Sodium		4.53mg	
Carbohydra	ites	0.13g	
Fiber		0.01g	
Sugar		0.00g	
Protein		0.17g	
Vitamin A	0.00IU	Vitamin C	0.00mg
Calcium	0.17mg	Iron	0.01mg

# Hot Dog

Servings:	1.00	Category:	Entree
Serving Size:	1.00	HACCP Process:	Same Day Service
Meal Type:	Lunch	Recipe ID:	R-26257

### Ingredients

Description	Measurement	Prep Instructions	DistPart #
FRANKS MEAT CN 8/# 10# KENTQ	1 Each	FULLY COOKED, CAN BE STEAMED, GRILLED, MICROWAVED, OR OVEN HEATED, HEAT TO 165 DEG F. INTERNAL FOR MINIMUM OF 15 SECONDS, HOLD ABOVE 140 DEG F. CONSULT LOCAL PUBLIC CODES FOR LOCAL REQUIREMENTS	168530
BUN HOT DOG WHEAT WHL 12-12CT GCHC	1 Each	Thaw and serve.	517830

### **Preparation Instructions**

No Preparation Instructions available.

Amount Per Serving		
Meat	2.00	
Grain	1.50	
Fruit	0.00	
GreenVeg	0.00	
RedVeg	0.00	
OtherVeg	0.00	
Legumes	0.00	
Starch	0.00	

Nutrition Servings Pe Serving Size	r Recipe: 1.0	0	
Amount Pe	r Serving		
Calories		290.00	
Fat		17.50g	
SaturatedFa	at	6.00g	
<b>Trans Fat</b>		0.00g	
Cholestero		35.00mg	
Sodium		695.00mg	
Carbohydra	ites	23.00g	
Fiber		3.00g	
Sugar		4.00g	
Protein		10.00g	
Vitamin A	0.00IU	Vitamin C	0.00mg
Calcium	53.41mg	Iron	1.57mg

### **Burger Sliders**

Servings:	1.00	Category:	Entree
Serving Size:	1.00	HACCP Process:	Same Day Service
Meal Type:	Lunch	Recipe ID:	R-26258

### Ingredients

Description	Measurement	Prep Instructions	DistPart #
BUN HAMB MINI SLCD 2.5 8-24CT GCHC	2 Each	READY_TO_EAT No baking necessary.	676171
BEEF STKBRGR PTY CKD 170-2Z SMRTPKS	2 Each	COOKING GUIDELINES: Cook from frozen state. CONVENTIONAL OVEN: Preheat oven to 350 F. Bake for 11 -12 minutes or until internal temperature reaches 165 F when using a meat thermometer. CONVECTION OVEN: Preheat oven to 350 F. Bake for 8 - 9 minutes or until internal temperature reaches 165 F when using a meat thermometer. MICROWAVE: Heat on high power for 60 - 70 seconds. Microwaves may vary, verify internal temperature is 165 F with the use of a meat thermometer. BAKE	658622

### Preparation Instructions

No Preparation Instructions available.

#### Meal Components (SLE)

Amount Per Serving

Meat	2.00
Grain	2.00
Fruit	0.00
GreenVeg	0.00
RedVeg	0.00
OtherVeg	0.00
Legumes	0.00
Starch	0.00

#### **Nutrition Facts**

Servings Per Recipe: 1.00 Serving Size: 1.00

#### Amount Per Serving

Amount Pe	r Serving		
Calories		440.00	
Fat		18.00g	
SaturatedFa	at	7.00g	
Trans Fat		1.00g	
Cholesterol		80.00mg	
Sodium		520.00mg	
Carbohydrates		38.00g	
Fiber		2.00g	
Sugar		4.00g	
Protein		26.00g	
Vitamin A	0.00IU	Vitamin C	0.00mg
Calcium	88.00mg	Iron	4.16mg

### **Chicken Sliders**

Servings:	1.00	Category:	Entree
Serving Size:	1.00	HACCP Process:	Same Day Service
Meal Type:	Lunch	Recipe ID:	R-26259

### Ingredients

Description	Measurement	Prep Instructions	DistPart #
BUN HAMB MINI SLCD 2.5 8- 24CT GCHC	1 Each	READY_TO_EAT No baking necessary.	676171
Chicken Patty Breakfast Brd WG	1 Each	BAKE FROM FROZEN: CONVENTIONAL OVEN FOR 10-14 MINUTES AT 350F; CONVECTION OVEN FOR 8-10 MINUTES AT 350F.	528820

### **Preparation Instructions**

No Preparation Instructions available.

Amount Per Serving		
1.00		
1.50		
0.00		
0.00		
0.00		
0.00		
0.00		
0.00		

Nutrition Facts Servings Per Recipe: 1.00 Serving Size: 1.00				
Amount Pe	r Serving			
Calories		210.00		
Fat		7.00g		
SaturatedF	at	1.00g		
Trans Fat		0.00g		
Cholestero	I	20.00mg		
Sodium		380.00mg		
Carbohydra	ates	26.00g		
Fiber		1.00g		
Sugar		2.00g		
Protein		11.00g		
Vitamin A	0.00IU	Vitamin C	42.00mg	
Calcium	44.00mg	Iron	2.08mg	

## **Mini Corn Dogs**

Servings:	1.00	Category:	Entree
Serving Size:	1.00	HACCP Process:	Same Day Service
Meal Type:	Lunch	Recipe ID:	R-26260

### Ingredients

Description	Measurement	Prep Instructions	DistPart #
CORN DOG TKY MINI 23967Z FOSTFM	5 Each	FROM FROZEN: FRY: 350 DEGREES F FOR 4-5 MINUTES. QTY: 4. CONVECTION OVEN: 350 DEGREES F FOR 8-10 MINUTES. QTY: FULL SHEET PAN. CONVENTIONAL OVEN: 350 DEGREES F FOR 21- 23 MINUTES. QTY: FULL SHEET PAN. MICROWAVE (1100 WATTS): HIGH: 45-55 SECONDS. QTY: 6.	337640

### **Preparation Instructions**

No Preparation Instructions available.

### **Meal Components (SLE)**

Amount Per Serving

, and and the conting	
Meat	2.50
Grain	2.50
Fruit	0.00
GreenVeg	0.00
RedVeg	0.00
OtherVeg	0.00
Legumes	0.00
Starch	0.00

#### **Nutrition Facts**

Servings Per Recipe: 1.00 Serving Size: 1.00				
Amount Per	r Serving			
Calories		275.00		
Fat		16.25g		
SaturatedFa	at	5.00g		
Trans Fat		0.00g		
Cholesterol		25.00mg		
Sodium		662.50mg		
Carbohydrates		22.50g		
Fiber		0.00g		
Sugar		5.00g		
Protein		8.75g		
Vitamin A	0.00IU	Vitamin C	0.00mg	
Calcium	75.00mg	Iron	1.80mg	

## **Cheesy Bread**

Servings:	1.00	Category:	Entree
Serving Size:	1.00	HACCP Process:	Same Day Service
Meal Type:	Lunch	Recipe ID:	R-26261

### Ingredients

Description	Measurement	Prep Instructions	DistPart #
BREADSTICK CHS WGRAIN 105-4Z	1 Each		723880

### Preparation Instructions

No Preparation Instructions available.

### Meal Components (SLE)

Amount Per Serving	
Meat	2.00
Grain	2.25
Fruit	0.00
GreenVeg	0.00
RedVeg	0.00
OtherVeg	0.00
Legumes	0.00
Starch	0.00

#### **Nutrition Facts**

Servings Per Recipe: 1.00 Serving Size: 1.00

Amount Pe	r Serving		
Calories		260.00	
Fat		11.00g	
SaturatedF	at	6.00g	
Trans Fat		0.00g	
Cholestero		5.00mg	
Sodium		420.00mg	
Carbohydrates		27.00g	
Fiber		3.00g	
Sugar		3.00g	
Protein		14.00g	
Vitamin A	0.00IU	Vitamin C	0.00mg
Calcium	109.00mg	Iron	1.00mg

### **Little Caesars Pizza**

Servings:	1.00	Category:	Entree
Serving Size:	1.00	HACCP Process:	Same Day Service
Meal Type:	Lunch	Recipe ID:	R-26263
School:	Diocese of Lexington		

### Ingredients

Description	Measurement	Prep Instructions	DistPart #
Little Caesars Pepperoni Pizza	1 Slice	BAKE	
Little Caesars Cheese Pizza	1 Slice	BAKE	

### **Preparation Instructions**

No Preparation Instructions available.

### Meal Components (SLE)

Amount Per Serving	
Meat	2.25
Grain	2.00
Fruit	0.00
GreenVeg	0.00
RedVeg	0.25
OtherVeg	0.00
Legumes	0.00
Starch	0.00

#### **Nutrition Facts**

Servings Per Recipe: 1.00 Serving Size: 1.00				
Amount Pe	r Serving			
Calories		530.00		
Fat		19.00g		
SaturatedFa	at	13.00g		
<b>Trans Fat</b>		0.00g		
Cholesterol		45.00mg		
Sodium		1060.00mg		
Carbohydrates		63.00g		
Fiber		4.00g		
Sugar		3.00g		
Protein		25.00g		
Vitamin A	40.00IU	Vitamin C	4.00mg	
Calcium	400.00mg	Iron	3.40mg	

## Chips

Servings:	60.00	Category:	Grain
Serving Size:	1.00 Ounce	HACCP Process:	Same Day Service
Meal Type:	Lunch	Recipe ID:	R-26265
School:	Diocese of Lexington		

Ingredients

Description	Measurement	Prep Instructions	DistPart #
CHIP VAR PK CLSC 3-50CT SSV FRITOL	1 Package	READY_TO_EAT Use code date on bag to rotate product so the oldest product is consumed first. Contact PepsiCo Foodservice for display equipment options. UNSPECIFIED	416800
CHIP POT REG CRISP BKD 60875Z LAYS	1 Package	READY_TO_EAT Use code date on bag to rotate product so the oldest product is consumed first. Use in your to go menu, place on display rack or include in catering box lunches. Contact PepsiCo Foodservice for display equipment options.	714230
CHIP POT BBQ BKD LAYS KC MP 60875Z	1 Package	READY_TO_EAT Use code date on bag to rotate product so the oldest product is consumed first. Use in your to go menu, place on display rack or include in catering box lunches. Contact PepsiCo Foodservice for display equipment options.	575570

### **Preparation Instructions**

No Preparation Instructions available.

Amount Per Serving	
Meat	0.00
Grain	1.00
Fruit	0.00
GreenVeg	0.00
RedVeg	0.00
OtherVeg	0.00
Legumes	0.00
Starch	0.00
·	

Nutrition Facts
Servings Per Recipe: 60.00
Serving Size: 1.00 Ounce

<b>Amount Per Serving</b>	
Calories	6.27
Fat	0.25g
SaturatedFat	0.02g
Trans Fat	0.00g
Cholesterol	0.00mg
Sodium	7.67mg
Carbohydrates	0.90g
Fiber	0.05g
Sugar	0.08g
Protein	0.10g

Vitamin A	0.33IU	Vitamin C	0.03mg
Calcium	0.37mg	Iron	0.01mg

### **Ubr Breakfast Bar**

Servings:	1.00		Category:	Entree	
Serving Size	: 1.00		HACCP Process:	No Cook	
Meal Type:	Brea	akfast	Recipe ID:	R-26387	
School:	Dioc	ese of Lexington			
Ingredie	ents				
Description	Measurement	Prep Instructions	5		DistPart #
ROUND BKFST UBR 140-2.5Z RICH	1 Each	TO USE. DO NOT CONSU PROCEDURES. 2. PAN F BAKE FROZEN DOUGH RESULTS: BAKE IN CON APPROXIMATELY 12 - 14 APPROXIMATELY 12 - 14 OVEN AT 350°F (175°C), 12 MINUTES OR CONVEL FOR 14 - 16 MINUTES. FO DOUGH 6 X 8 ON LINED CONVECTION OVEN AT MINUTES OR RACK OVE	NS: 1. KEEP FROZEN AT 0°F JME RAW DOUGH. USE SAFE ROZEN DOUGH 3 X 4 ON LIN UNTIL EDGES ARE GOLDEN IVECTION OVEN AT 300°F (15 4 MINUTES OR RACK OVEN A 4 MINUTES. CAN ALSO BE BJ 10 - 12 MINUTES, RACK OVE NTIONAL OVEN AT 350°F (17 OR SQUARE SHAPED PRODU SHEET PAN. BAKE FROZEN 300°F (150°C), FOR APPROXI EN AT 300°F (150°C), FOR APPROXI ROM OVEN AND COOL ON SH	E FOOD HANDLING IED SHEET PAN. 3. BROWN: FOR BEST 50°C), FOR AT 300°F (150°C), FOR AKED IN CONVECTION N AT 350°F (175°C), 10 - 5°C) (MIDDLE RACK), JCT: PAN FROZEN DOUGH IN IMATELY 20 - 22 PROXIMATELY 20 - 22	794230

### **Preparation Instructions**

No Preparation Instructions available.

### Meal Components (SLE)

Amount Per Serving	
Meat	0.00
Grain	0.00
Fruit	0.00
GreenVeg	0.00
RedVeg	0.00
OtherVeg	0.00
Legumes	0.00
Starch	0.00

#### **Nutrition Facts**

Servings Per Recipe: 1.00 Serving Size: 1.00

Amount Per Serving				
Calories	240.00			
Fat	6.00g			
SaturatedFat	2.00g			
Trans Fat	0.00g			
Cholesterol	5.00mg			
Sodium	200.00mg			
Carbohydrates	42.00g			
Fiber	7.00g			
Sugar	16.00g			
Protein	5.00g			
Vitamin A 0.00IU	Vitamin C 0.00mg			

Calcium	30.00mg	Iron	1.50mg

### Macaroni & Cheese

Servings:	1.00	Category:	Grain
Serving Size:	1.00	HACCP Process:	Same Day Service
Meal Type:	Lunch	Recipe ID:	R-26388
School:	Diocese of Lexington		

### Ingredients

Description	Measurement	Prep Instructions	DistPart #
ENTREE MACAR & CHS STRAT NOODL 6-5	1 Cup	KEEP FROZEN Place sealed bag in a steamer or in boiling water. Heat Approximately 45 minutes or until product reaches serving temperature. CAUTION: Open bag carefully to avoid being burned	561302

### **Preparation Instructions**

No Preparation Instructions available.

Amount Per Serving	
Meat	0.33
Grain	0.50
Fruit	0.00
GreenVeg	0.00
RedVeg	0.00
OtherVeg	0.00
Legumes	0.00
Starch	0.00

Nutrition Facts Servings Per Recipe: 1.00 Serving Size: 1.00					
Amount Per Servir	ng				
Calories	51.67				
Fat	2.67g				
SaturatedFat	1.50g				
Trans Fat	0.00g	0.00g			
Cholesterol	7.67mg	7.67mg			
Sodium	129.83mg	J			
Carbohydrates	4.17g				
Fiber	0.00g				
Sugar	0.00g				
Protein	2.50g				
Vitamin A 0.00IL	J Vitamin C	<b>0.00mg</b>			
<b>Calcium</b> 60.33	mg <b>Iron</b>	0.17mg			

### **Grilled Cheese Sandwich**

Servings:	1.00	Category:	Entree
Serving Size:	1.00	HACCP Process:	Same Day Service
Meal Type:	Lunch	Recipe ID:	R-26389
School:	Diocese of Lexington		

### Ingredients

Description	Measurement	Prep Instructions	DistPart #
BREAD WGRAIN HNY WHT 16-24Z GCHC	2 Slice		204822
CHEESE AMER 160CT SLCD R/F R/SOD 4-5 - Bongards - W	4 Slice		247822
PAN SPRAY BUTTERMIST 6-17Z BTRBUDS	1 Tablespoon		651171

### **Preparation Instructions**

No Preparation Instructions available.

Amount Per Serving	
Meat	2.00
Grain	2.00
Fruit	0.00
GreenVeg	0.00
RedVeg	0.00
OtherVeg	0.00
Legumes	0.00
Starch	0.00

Nutrition Facts Servings Per Recipe: 1.00 Serving Size: 1.00				
Amount Pe	r Serving			
Calories		360.00		
Fat		14.00g		
SaturatedF	at	7.00g		
<b>Trans Fat</b>		0.00g		
Cholestero	I	30.00mg		
Sodium		790.00mg		
Carbohydra	ates	40.00g		
Fiber		4.00g		
Sugar		8.00g		
Protein		20.00g		
Vitamin A	0.00IU	Vitamin C	0.00mg	
Calcium	360.00mg	Iron	2.00mg	

### sun chip garden salsa

Servings:	1.00	Category:	Grain
Serving Size:	1.00	HACCP Process:	No Cook
Meal Type:	Lunch	Recipe ID:	R-26390
School:	Diocese of Lexington		

### Ingredients

Description	Measurement	Prep Instructions	DistPart #
CHIP GARDEN SALSA 104- SSV SUNCHIP	1 Package	READY_TO_EAT Use code date on bag to rotate product so the oldest product is consumed first. Use in your to go menu, place on display rack or include in catering box lunches. Contact PepsiCo Foodservice for display equipment options.	696900

### **Preparation Instructions**

No Preparation Instructions available.

Amount Per Serving	
Meat	0.00
Grain	1.25
Fruit	0.00
GreenVeg	0.00
RedVeg	0.00
OtherVeg	0.00
Legumes	0.00
Starch	0.00

Nutritior	n Facts		
Servings Per	Recipe: 1.0	0	
Serving Size	: 1.00		
Amount Per	r Serving		
Calories		140.00	
Fat		6.00g	
SaturatedFa	at	0.50g	
Trans Fat		0.00g	
Cholesterol		0.00mg	
Sodium		140.00mg	
Carbohydra	ites	19.00g	
Fiber		2.00g	
Sugar		2.00g	
Protein		2.00g	
Vitamin A	0.00IU	Vitamin C	0.00mg
Calcium	10.00mg	Iron	0.60mg

### sun chip harvest

Servings:	1.00	Category:	Grain
Serving Size:	1.00	HACCP Process:	No Cook
Meal Type:	Lunch	Recipe ID:	R-26391
School:	Diocese of Lexington		

### Ingredients

Description	Measurement	Prep Instructions	DistPart #
CHIP HARV CHED 104- SSV SUNCHIP	1 Package	READY_TO_EAT Use code date on bag to rotate product so the oldest product is consumed first. Use in your to go menu, place on display rack or include in catering box lunches. Contact PepsiCo Foodservice for display equipment options.	105260

### **Preparation Instructions**

No Preparation Instructions available.

Amount Per Serving	
Meat	0.00
Grain	1.25
Fruit	0.00
GreenVeg	0.00
RedVeg	0.00
OtherVeg	0.00
Legumes	0.00
Starch	0.00

Nutritior	n Facts		
Servings Per	Recipe: 1.0	0	
Serving Size	: 1.00		
Amount Per	r Serving		
Calories		140.00	
Fat		6.00g	
SaturatedFa	at	0.50g	
Trans Fat		0.00g	
Cholesterol		0.00mg	
Sodium		170.00mg	
Carbohydra	ites	19.00g	
Fiber		2.00g	
Sugar		2.00g	
Protein		2.00g	
Vitamin A	0.00IU	Vitamin C	0.00mg
Calcium	10.00mg	Iron	0.60mg

### **Crinkle Cut Fries**

Servings:	1.00	Category:	Vegetable
Serving Size:	1.00	HACCP Process:	No Cook
Meal Type:	Lunch	Recipe ID:	R-26392
School:	Diocese of Lexington		

### Ingredients

Description	Measurement	Prep Instructions	DistPart #
FRIES 1/2 C/C OVEN 6- 5 MCC	1 Сир	BAKE PREHEAT OVEN TO 450° F. PLACE FROZEN FRIES IN A SINGLE LAYER ON A SHALLOW BAKING PAN. BAKE FOR 18 TO 22 MINUTES. CONVECTION PREHEAT OVEN TO 425° F. SPREAD FROZEN FRIES EVENLY ON A SHALLOW BAKING PAN. BAKE FOR 10 TO 14 MINUTES, TURNING ONCE FOR UNIFORM COOKING.	200697

### **Preparation Instructions**

No Preparation Instructions available.

#### Meal Components (SLE)

Amount Per Serving

Meat	0.00
Grain	0.00
Fruit	0.00
GreenVeg	0.00
RedVeg	0.00
OtherVeg	0.00
Legumes	0.00
Starch	0.50

Amount Per ServingCalories230.91Fat5.13g
<b>Fat</b> 5.13g
SaturatedFat 0.00g
Trans Fat 0.00g
Cholesterol 0.00mg
Sodium 51.31mg
Carbohydrates 33.35g
Fiber 5.13g
Sugar 0.00g
Protein 2.57g
Vitamin A 0.00IU Vitamin C 9.24mg
Calcium 0.00mg Iron 0.92mg

### chocolate chip cookie

Servings:	1.00	Category:	Grain
Serving Size:	1.00	HACCP Process:	Same Day Service
Meal Type:	Lunch	Recipe ID:	R-26393
School:	Diocese of Lexington		

### Ingredients

Description	Measurement	Prep Instructions	DistPart #
DOUGH CKY CHOC CHP WGRAIN 192-1.85Z	1 Each	Place 3 X 5 on standard lined sheet pan. Bake in preheated oven for 11-14 minutes. Convection oven: 310 degrees F. Rack oven: 360 degrees F. Reel Oven: 380 degrees F. Deck oven: 330 degrees F. Cool at room temperature.	169992

### **Preparation Instructions**

No Preparation Instructions available.

#### Meal Components (SLE)

Amount Per Serving			
Meat	0.00		
Grain	1.00		
Fruit	0.00		
GreenVeg	0.00		
RedVeg	0.00		
OtherVeg	0.00		
Legumes	0.00		
Starch	0.00		

#### **Nutrition Facts** Servings Per Recipe: 1.00 Serving Size: 1.00 **Amount Per Serving** Calories 192.40 Fat 5.80g SaturatedFat 2.10g **Trans Fat** 0.00g Cholesterol 19.00mg Sodium 173.30mg Carbohydrates 34.00g Fiber 3.60g 17.00g Sugar **Protein** 3.10g Vitamin A 56.50IU Vitamin C 0.03mg Calcium 19.10mg 1.20mg Iron

### double choc cookie

Servings:	1.00	Category:	Grain
Serving Size:	1.00	HACCP Process:	Same Day Service
Meal Type:	Lunch	Recipe ID:	R-26394
School:	Diocese of Lexington		

### Ingredients

Description	Measurement	Prep Instructions	DistPart #
DOUGH CKY DBL CHOC WGRAIN 192-1.85Z	1 Each	Place 3 X 5 on standard lined sheet pan. Bake in preheated oven for 11-14 minutes. Convection oven: 310 degrees F. Rack oven: 360 degrees F. Reel Oven: 380 degrees F. Deck oven: 330 degrees F. Cool at room temperature.	170071

### **Preparation Instructions**

No Preparation Instructions available.

#### Meal Components (SLE)

Amount Per Serving			
Meat	0.00		
Grain	1.00		
Fruit	0.00		
GreenVeg	0.00		
RedVeg	0.00		
OtherVeg	0.00		
Legumes	0.00		
Starch	0.00		

#### **Nutrition Facts** Servings Per Recipe: 1.00 Serving Size: 1.00 **Amount Per Serving** Calories 190.30 Fat 6.20g SaturatedFat 2.10g **Trans Fat** 0.00g Cholesterol 24.00mg Sodium 187.50mg Carbohydrates 33.00g Fiber 3.00g 17.00g Sugar **Protein** 3.30g Vitamin A 61.00IU Vitamin C 0.01mg Calcium 17.80mg 1.58mg Iron

### m&m cookie

Servings:	1.00	Category:	Grain
Serving Size:	1.00	HACCP Process:	Same Day Service
Meal Type:	Lunch	Recipe ID:	R-26395
School:	Diocese of Lexington		

### Ingredients

Description	Measurement	Prep Instructions	DistPart #
DOUGH CKY CNDY WGRAIN R/F 192-1.85Z	1 Each	Place 3 X 5 on standard lined sheet pan. Bake in preheated oven for 11-14 minutes. Convection oven: 310 degrees F. Rack oven: 360 degrees F. Reel Oven: 380 degrees F. Deck oven: 330 degrees F. Cool at room temperature.	170031

### **Preparation Instructions**

No Preparation Instructions available.

#### Meal Components (SLE)

Amount Per Serving			
Meat	0.00		
Grain	1.25		
Fruit	0.00		
GreenVeg	0.00		
RedVeg	0.00		
OtherVeg	0.00		
Legumes	0.00		
Starch	0.00		

#### **Nutrition Facts** Servings Per Recipe: 1.00 Serving Size: 1.00 **Amount Per Serving** Calories 192.00 Fat 5.80g SaturatedFat 2.10g 0.00g **Trans Fat** Cholesterol 19.00mg Sodium 167.70mg Carbohydrates 34.00g Fiber 3.70g 17.00g Sugar Protein 3.00g Vitamin A 55.50IU Vitamin C 0.03mg Calcium 13.90mg 1.22mg Iron

### popcorn chicken

Servings:	1.00	Category:	Entree
Serving Size:	1.00	HACCP Process:	Same Day Service
Meal Type:	Lunch	Recipe ID:	R-26396
School:	Diocese of Lexington		

### Ingredients

Description	Measurement	Prep Instructions	DistPart #
CHIX PCORN LRG WGRAIN CKD 6-5	10 Piece	BAKE FROM FROZEN: CONVENTIONAL OVEN FOR 10-12 MINUTES AT 350F; CONVECTION OVEN FOR 6-8 MINUTES AT 350F.	536620

### **Preparation Instructions**

No Preparation Instructions available.

### Meal Components (SLE)

Amount Per Serving		
Meat	2.00	
Grain	1.00	
Fruit	0.00	
GreenVeg	0.00	
RedVeg	0.00	
OtherVeg	0.00	
Legumes	0.00	
Starch	0.00	

#### **Nutrition Facts**

Servings Per Recipe: 1.00 Serving Size: 1.00					
Amount Pe					
Calories		260.00			
Fat		13.00g			
SaturatedFa	at	3.00g			
Trans Fat		0.00g			
Cholesterol		70.00mg			
Sodium		550.00mg			
Carbohydra	ates	17.00g			
Fiber		3.00g			
Sugar		0.00g			
Protein		19.00g			
Vitamin A	200.00IU	Vitamin C	0.00mg		
Calcium	20.00mg	Iron	1.44mg		

### burrito bf/bean

Servings:	1.00	Category:	Entree
Serving Size:	1.00	HACCP Process:	Same Day Service
Meal Type:	Lunch	Recipe ID:	R-26397
School:	Diocese of Lexington		

### Ingredients

Description	Measurement	Prep Instructions	DistPart #
BURRITO BF/BEAN/RED 72-4Z FERNANDOS	1 Each	THAWED: MICROWAVE FOR 2 MIN. CONVENTIONAL OVEN FOR 350*F 25 MIN, CONVECTION 300*F 15 MIN. FROZEN: MICROWAVE 2 MIN, CONVENTIONAL OVEN 350*F 30 MIN., CONVECTION 300*F 25MIN. FOR BEST RESULTS, THAWED IS RECOMMENDED.	837210

### **Preparation Instructions**

No Preparation Instructions available.

Amount Per Serving	
Meat	2.00
Grain	1.00
Fruit	0.00
GreenVeg	0.00
RedVeg	0.00
OtherVeg	0.00
Legumes	0.00
Starch	0.00

Nutrition Facts Servings Per Recipe: 1.00 Serving Size: 1.00				
Amount Per	· Serving			
Calories		310.00		
Fat		15.00g		
SaturatedFa	at	7.00g	7.00g	
Trans Fat		0.00g		
Cholesterol		20.00mg	20.00mg	
Sodium		620.00mg		
Carbohydra	ites	36.00g		
Fiber		2.00g		
Sugar		0.00g		
Protein		8.00g		
Vitamin A	0.00IU	Vitamin C	0.00mg	
Calcium	40.00mg	Iron	2.70mg	

### Potato wedges

Servings:	1.00	Category:	Vegetable
Serving Size:	1.00	HACCP Process:	Same Day Service
Meal Type:	Lunch	Recipe ID:	R-26398
School:	Diocese of Lexington		

### Ingredients

Description	Measurement	Prep Instructions	DistPart #
FRIES WEDGE 8CUT 6-5 REDSTNCAN	1 Сир	CONVECTION PREHEAT OVEN TO 425° F. SPREAD FROZEN WEDGES EVENLY ON A SHALLOW BAKING PAN. BAKE FOR 10 TO 14 MINUTES, TURNING ONCE FOR UNIFORM COOKING. DEEP_FRY FILL BASKET HALF FULL (1.5 LBS) WITH FROZEN WEDGES. DEEP FRY @ 350° F FOR 3 1 2 TO 4 MINUTES.	199080
FRIES WEDGE 8CUT CNTRY 6-5 MCC	1 Сир	CONVECTION PREHEAT OVEN TO 425° F. SPREAD FROZEN WEDGES EVENLY ON A SHALLOW BAKING PAN. BAKE FOR 10 TO 14 MINUTES, TURNING ONCE FOR UNIFORM COOKING. DEEP_FRY FILL BASKET ONE THIRD FULL (1.5 LBS) WITH FROZEN WEDGES. DEEP FRY @ 350° F FOR 3 1 2 TO 4 MINUTES.	509661

### **Preparation Instructions**

No Preparation Instructions available.

Amount Per Serving	
Meat	0.00
Grain	0.00
Fruit	0.00
GreenVeg	0.00
RedVeg	0.00
OtherVeg	0.00
Legumes	0.00
Starch	0.50

Nutrition Facts Servings Per Recipe: 1.00 Serving Size: 1.00				
Amount Per Servin	g			
Calories	420.00			
Fat	17.00g			
SaturatedFat	2.00g			
Trans Fat	0.00g			
Cholesterol	0.00mg			
Sodium	1159.99mg			
Carbohydrates	66.00g			
Fiber	6.00g			
Sugar	0.00g			
Protein	8.00g			
Vitamin A 0.00IU	Vitamin C 16.80mg			

Calcium	0.00mg	Iron	1.44mg

### sidekick variety

Servings:	84.00	Category:	Fruit
Serving Size:	4.40 Ounce	HACCP Process:	No Cook
Meal Type:	Lunch	Recipe ID:	R-26399
School:	Diocese of Lexington		

### Ingredients

Description	Measurement	Prep Instructions	DistPart #
SIDEKICK BE MINE BOLD CHRY 84- 4.4Z	1 Each	READY_TO_EAT Remove from freezer and let sit out a short time before eating	649555
SLUSHIE BL RASP/LEM 84CT SIDEKICKS	1 Each	READY_TO_EAT Remove from freezer and let sit out a short time before eating	794181
SLUSHIE BLUE RASPB 5.5FLZ 2-24 SIDEK	1 Each	READY_TO_EAT Keep frozen until ready to eat	675301
SLUSHIE STRAWB-KW 84-4.4FLZ SIDEKICKS	1 Each	READY_TO_EAT Remove from freezer and let sit out a short time before eating	863880

### **Preparation Instructions**

No Preparation Instructions available.

Meal Components (SLE) Amount Per Serving			
0.00			
0.00			
0.50			
0.00			
0.00			
OtherVeg 0.00			
0.00			
0.00			

#### **Nutrition Facts**

Servings Per Recipe: 84.00 Serving Size: 4.40 Ounce

Amount Pe	r Serving		
Calories		3.33	
Fat		0.00g	
SaturatedFa	at	0.00g	
Trans Fat		0.00g	
Cholestero		0.00mg	
Sodium		1.43mg	
Carbohydrates		0.82g	
Fiber		0.00g	
Sugar		0.73g	
Protein		0.01g	
Vitamin A	38.69IU	Vitamin C	2.14mg
Calcium	3.10mg	Iron	0.00mg

### Muffin

Servings:	48.00	Category:	Entree
Serving Size:	2.00 Ounce	HACCP Process:	No Cook
Meal Type:	Breakfast	Recipe ID:	R-26400
School:	Diocese of Lexington		

### Ingredients

Description	Measurement	Prep Instructions	DistPart #
MUFFIN DBL CHOC WGRAIN IW 48-2Z SL	1 Each	THAW Store frozen until ready to use. Thaw overnight under refrigeration.	262343
MUFFIN BANANA WGRAIN IW 48- 2Z CP	1 Each	THAW Store frozen until ready to use. Thaw overnight under refrigeration.	262362
MUFFIN BLUEBERRY WGRAIN IW 48-2Z SL	1 Each	THAW Store frozen until ready to use. Thaw overnight under refrigerations	262370

### **Preparation Instructions**

No Preparation Instructions available.

### Meal Components (SLE)

Amount Per Serving

0.00
1.00
0.00
0.00
0.00
0.00
0.00
0.00

#### **Nutrition Facts**

Servings Per Recipe: 48.00 Serving Size: 2.00 Ounce

	. 2.00 Ound	<u> </u>			
Amount Per	r Serving				
Calories		11.88			
Fat		0.44g			
SaturatedFa	at	0.08g			
Trans Fat		0.00g	0.00g		
Cholesterol		0.63mg			
Sodium		7.29mg			
Carbohydrates		1.83g			
Fiber		0.08g			
Sugar		0.94g			
Protein		0.15g			
Vitamin A	0.30IU	Vitamin C	0.00mg		
Calcium	0.44mg	Iron	0.06mg		

### **Cereal Breakfast Kits**

Servings:	44.00	Category:	Entree
Serving Size:	6.10 Ounce	HACCP Process:	No Cook
Meal Type:	Breakfast	Recipe ID:	R-26401
School:	Diocese of Lexington		

### Ingredients

Description	Measurement	Prep Instructions	DistPart #
CEREAL COCO PUFFS BKFST KIT R/S 60CT	1 Serving	READY_TO_EAT Ready-to-eat	533130
CEREAL FRSTD FLKS RS BKFST KIT 44CT	1 Serving		872040
CEREAL APPL JK R/S BKFST KIT 36CT	1 Serving		676160
CEREAL TRIX RS BKFST KIT 60CT	1 Serving	READY_TO_EAT Ready-to-eat	525340
CEREAL LUCKY CHARMS BKFST KIT 60CT	1 Serving	READY_TO_EAT Ready-to-eat	525290

### **Preparation Instructions**

No Preparation Instructions available.

#### Meal Components (SLE)

Amount Per Serving		
Meat	0.00	
Grain	2.00	
Fruit	0.50	
GreenVeg	0.00	
RedVeg	0.00	
OtherVeg	0.00	
Legumes	0.00	
Starch	0.00	

#### **Nutrition Facts**

Servings Per Recipe: 44.00 Serving Size: 6.10 Ounce

### Amount Per Serving

Calories		26.82			
Fat		0.45g	0.45g		
SaturatedFa	at	0.06g			
Trans Fat		0.00g	0.00g		
Cholesterol		0.00mg	0.00mg		
Sodium		26.48mg			
Carbohydrates		5.50g			
Fiber		0.39g			
Sugar		1.89g			
Protein		0.39g			
Vitamin A	64.77IU	Vitamin C	4.90mg		
Calcium	16.59mg	Iron	0.55mg		

### strawberry pancakes

Servings:	1.00	Category:	Entree	
Serving Size:	1.00	HACCP Process:	No Cook	
Meal Type:	Breakfa	ast Recipe ID:	R-26402	
School:	Dioces	e of Lexington		
Ingredie	nts			
Description	Measurement	Prep Instructions		DistPart #
PANCAKE STRAWB WGRAIN IW 72-3.17Z	1 Package	READY_TO_EAT Heat & Serve. Heat frozen pancakes in ovenable p Oven: Preheat oven to 350F. Place pouches flat or heat for 8-10 minutes.*Conventional Oven: Prehea pouches flat on a baking sheet and heat for 13-15 Heat for 45 seconds on high. *DO NOT place pouc rack or let pouches touch oven sides. Bake times and load. Consume within 6 hours of preparing.	n a baking sheet and It oven to 350F. Place minutes.*Microwave: hes directly on oven	269230

### **Preparation Instructions**

No Preparation Instructions available.

Amount Per Serving	
Meat	0.00
Grain	2.00
Fruit	0.00
GreenVeg	0.00
RedVeg	0.00
OtherVeg	0.00
Legumes	0.00
Starch	0.00

Nutrition	n Facts r Recipe: 1.0	0	
Serving Size	•	•	
Amount Pe	r Serving		
Calories		230.00	
Fat		6.00g	
SaturatedF	at	0.00g	
Trans Fat		0.00g	
Cholestero	I	0.00mg	
Sodium		260.00mg	
Carbohydra	ates	39.00g	
Fiber		2.00g	
Sugar		14.00g	
Protein		4.00g	
Vitamin A	0.00IU	Vitamin C	0.00mg
Calcium	60.00mg	Iron	1.50mg

# Scooby Doo grahams

Servings:	1.00	Category:	Entree
Serving Size:	1.00	HACCP Process:	No Cook
Meal Type:	Breakfast	Recipe ID:	R-26403
School:	Diocese of Lexington		

### Ingredients

Description	Measurement	Prep Instructions	DistPart #
CRACKER GRHM STCK SCOOBY 210-1Z	1 Package		859550

### **Preparation Instructions**

No Preparation Instructions available.

#### Meal Components (SLE)

Amount Per Serving	
Meat	0.00
Grain	1.00
Fruit	0.00
GreenVeg	0.00
RedVeg	0.00
OtherVeg	0.00
Legumes	0.00
Starch	0.00

#### **Nutrition Facts**

Servings Per Recipe: 1.00 Serving Size: 1.00

Serving Size: 1.00					
Amount Per	Amount Per Serving				
Calories		120.00			
Fat		3.50g	3.50g		
SaturatedFat		1.00g			
Trans Fat		0.00g			
Cholesterol		0.00mg			
Sodium		115.00mg			
Carbohydrates		21.00g			
Fiber		1.00g			
Sugar		8.00g			
Protein		2.00g			
Vitamin A	0.00IU	Vitamin C	0.00mg		
Calcium	0.00mg	Iron	0.70mg		

### **Graham crackers**

Servings:	300.00	Category:	Grain
Serving Size:	1.00 Ounce	HACCP Process:	No Cook
Meal Type:	Breakfast	Recipe ID:	R-26404
School:	Diocese of Lexington		

### Ingredients

Description	Measurement	Prep Instructions	DistPart #
CRACKER CRISPS CINN 120-1.2Z NATVLLY	1 Package	READY_TO_EAT Ready to eat snack.	450322
CRACKER GRHM WGRAIN IW 150-3CT NAB	1 Package	READY_TO_EAT Ready to eat snack.	529974

### **Preparation Instructions**

No Preparation Instructions available.

#### Meal Components (SLE)

).00
00
0.00
).00
0.00
).00
0.00
0.00

#### **Nutrition Facts** Servings Per Recipe: 300.00 Serving Size: 1.00 Ounce **Amount Per Serving** Calories 0.80 Fat 0.02g SaturatedFat 0.00g **Trans Fat** 0.00g Cholesterol 0.00mg Sodium 0.85mg Carbohydrates 0.14g Fiber 0.01g Sugar 0.05g Protein 0.01g Vitamin A 0.00IU Vitamin C 0.00mg Calcium 0.03mg Iron 0.01mg

### **Betty Crocker Chocolate Chip Oatmeal Bars**

Servings:	144.00	Category:	Entree
Serving Size:	1.27 Ounce	HACCP Process:	No Cook
Meal Type:	Breakfast	Recipe ID:	R-26405
School:	Diocese of Lexington		

### Ingredients

Description	Measurement	Prep Instructions	DistPart #
BAR CHOC CHIP OATML 144-1.24Z BTTYCR	1 Each	READY_TO_EAT Ready to serve and eat.	194031
BAR DBL CHOC OATML 144-1.24Z BTTYCR	1 Each	READY_TO_EAT Ready to serve and eat.	262103

### **Preparation Instructions**

No Preparation Instructions available.

### Meal Components (SLE)

Amount Per Serving		
Meat	0.00	
Grain	1.00	
Fruit	0.00	
GreenVeg	0.00	
RedVeg	0.00	
OtherVeg	0.00	
Legumes	0.00	
Starch	0.00	

#### **Nutrition Facts** Servings Per Recipe: 144.00 Serving Size: 1.27 Ounce **Amount Per Serving** Calories 2.08 Fat 0.07g **SaturatedFat** 0.01g **Trans Fat** 0.00g Cholesterol 0.00mg Sodium 1.49mg Carbohydrates 0.34g Fiber 0.03g Sugar 0.12g **Protein** 0.03g Vitamin A 0.00IU Vitamin C 0.00mg Calcium 0.00mg Iron 0.01mg

### **Strawberry Yogurt Tube**

Servings:	1.00	Category:	Entree
Serving Size:	1.00	HACCP Process:	No Cook
Meal Type:	Breakfast	Recipe ID:	R-26406
School:	Diocese of Lexington		

### Ingredients

Description	Measurement	Prep Instructions	DistPart #
YOGURT STRAWB TUBE 2Z 6-16CT GOGURT	1 Each	READY_TO_EAT Ready to serve- no preparation needed	895090

### **Preparation Instructions**

No Preparation Instructions available.

# Meal Components (SLE) Amount Per Serving

, and and the containing		
Meat	1.00	
Grain	0.00	
Fruit	0.00	
GreenVeg	0.00	
RedVeg	0.00	
OtherVeg	0.00	
Legumes	0.00	
Starch	0.00	

#### **Nutrition Facts**

Servings Pe Serving Size	r Recipe: 1.00 e: 1.00				
Amount Per Serving					
Calories		45.00			
Fat		0.50g			
SaturatedFa	at	0.00g			
Trans Fat		0.00g			
Cholestero	l	5.00mg			
Sodium		30.00mg			
Carbohydra	ates	8.00g			
Fiber		0.00g			
Sugar		5.00g			
Protein		2.00g			
Vitamin A	0.00IU	Vitamin C	0.00mg		
Calcium	120.00mg	Iron	0.00mg		

# **Donuts mini**

Servings:	72.00	Category:	Entree
Serving Size:	3.00 Ounce	HACCP Process:	No Cook
Meal Type:	Breakfast	Recipe ID:	R-26407
School:	Diocese of Lexington		

# Ingredients

Description	Measurement	Prep Instructions	DistPart #
DONUT PWDRD MINI IW 72-3Z GOODYMN	1 Package		738201
DONUT CHOC MINI IW 72-3.3Z GOODYMN	1 Package		738181

### **Preparation Instructions**

No Preparation Instructions available.

#### Meal Components (SLE)

Amount Per Serving	
Meat	0.00
Grain	2.00
Fruit	0.00
GreenVeg	0.00
RedVeg	0.00
OtherVeg	0.00
Legumes	0.00
Starch	0.00

#### **Nutrition Facts**

Servings Per Recipe: 72.00 Serving Size: 3.00 Ounce

Amount Per	Serving				
Calories		8.19			
Fat		0.38g	0.38g		
SaturatedFat		0.19g	0.19g		
Trans Fat		0.00g	0.00g		
Cholesterol		0.00mg			
Sodium		8.33mg			
Carbohydrates		1.15g			
Fiber		0.07g	0.07g		
Sugar		0.53g	0.53g		
Protein		0.13g			
Vitamin A	0.00IU	Vitamin C	0.00mg		
Calcium	0.81mg	Iron	0.04mg		

# **Pancakes**

Servings:	72.00	Category:	Entree
Serving Size:	3.03 Ounce	HACCP Process:	No Cook
Meal Type:	Breakfast	Recipe ID:	R-26408
School:	Diocese of Lexington		

# Ingredients

Description	Measurement	Prep Instructions	DistPart #
PANCAKE MINI MAPL IW 72-3.03Z EGGO	1 Package		284831
PANCAKE MINI BLUEB IW 72-3.03Z EGGO	1 Package		284841
PANCAKE MINI CONFET 72-3.03Z EGGO	1 Package		395303
PANCAKE MAPL WGRAIN IW 72- 3.17Z PILLS	1 Package	READY_TO_EAT Heat & Serve. Heat frozen pancakes in ovenable pouch. Convection Oven: Preheat oven to 350F. Place pouches flat on a baking sheet and heat for 8-10 minutes.*Conventional Oven: Preheat oven to 350F. Place pouches flat on a baking sheet and heat for 13-15 minutes.*Microwave: Heat for 45 seconds on high. *DO NOT place pouches directly on oven rack or let pouches touch oven sides. Bake times will vary by oven type and load. Consume within 6 hours of preparing.	269220

## **Preparation Instructions**

No Preparation Instructions available.

Amount Per Serving	、 <i>,</i>
Meat	0.00
Grain	2.00
Fruit	0.00
GreenVeg	0.00
RedVeg	0.00
OtherVeg	0.00
Legumes	0.00
Starch	0.00

Nutrition Fact Servings Per Recipe: Serving Size: 3.03 O	72.00	
Amount Per Serving	g	
Calories	11.94	
Fat	0.35g	
SaturatedFat	0.05g	
Trans Fat	0.00g	
Cholesterol	0.28mg	
Sodium	12.50mg	
Carbohydrates	1.99g	
Fiber	0.14g	

Protein		0.22g	
Vitamin A	6.94IU	Vitamin C	0.00mg
Calcium	2.64mg	Iron	0.10mg

# **Benefit Banana Chocolate Chunk Breakfast Bar**

Servings:	1.00	Category:	Entree
Serving Size:	1.00	HACCP Process:	No Cook
Meal Type:	Breakfast	Recipe ID:	R-26410
School:	Diocese of Lexington		

### Ingredients

Description	Measurement	Prep Instructions	DistPart #
BAR BKFST BAN CHOC CHNK IW 48-2.5Z	1 Each		875860

### **Preparation Instructions**

No Preparation Instructions available.

#### Meal Components (SLE)

Amount Per Serving	
Meat	0.00
Grain	2.00
Fruit	0.00
GreenVeg	0.00
RedVeg	0.00
OtherVeg	0.00
Legumes	0.00
Starch	0.00

#### **Nutrition Facts**

Servings Per Recipe: 1.00 Serving Size: 1.00

Oerving Oize. 1.00					
Amount Per Serving					
Calories		280.00			
Fat		8.00g	8.00g		
SaturatedFa	at	3.00g			
Trans Fat		0.00g			
Cholesterol		15.00mg			
Sodium		220.00mg	220.00mg		
Carbohydrates		48.00g			
Fiber		3.00g			
Sugar		23.00g	23.00g		
Protein		5.00g			
Vitamin A	0.00IU	Vitamin C	0.00mg		
Calcium	20.00mg	Iron	1.80mg		

# Raisels

Servings:	1.00	Category:	Fruit
Serving Size:	1.00	HACCP Process:	No Cook
Meal Type:	Breakfast	Recipe ID:	R-26412
School:	Diocese of Lexington		

# Ingredients

Description	Measurement	Prep Instructions	DistPart #
RAISIN SR ORNG 200-1.66Z RAISELS	1		205410
RAISIN GLDN SR WTRMLN 200-1.66Z	1		205390

### **Preparation Instructions**

No Preparation Instructions available.

### Meal Components (SLE)

Amount Per Serving	
Meat	0.00
Grain	0.00
Fruit	0.50
GreenVeg	0.00
RedVeg	0.00
OtherVeg	0.00
Legumes	0.00
Starch	0.00

#### **Nutrition Facts**

Amount Per Serving           Calories         0.00           Fat         0.00g           SaturatedFat         0.00g           Trans Fat         0.00g           Cholesterol         0.00mg           Sodium         0.00g           Carbohydrates         0.00g	_		
Fat         0.00g           SaturatedFat         0.00g           Trans Fat         0.00g           Cholesterol         0.00mg           Sodium         0.00mg           Carbohydrates         0.00g			
SaturatedFat0.00gTrans Fat0.00gCholesterol0.00mgSodium0.00mgCarbohydrates0.00g			
Trans Fat0.00gCholesterol0.00mgSodium0.00mgCarbohydrates0.00g			
Cholesterol0.00mgSodium0.00mgCarbohydrates0.00g	0.00g		
Sodium0.00mgCarbohydrates0.00g	0.00g		
Carbohydrates 0.00g	0.00mg		
	0.00mg		
Fiber 0.00g			
0.009	0.00g		
Sugar 0.00g			
Protein 0.00g			
Vitamin A 0.00IU Vitamin C 0.00mg			
Calcium 0.00mg Iron 0.00mg			

# **Ocean Spray Craisins**

Servings:	1.00	Category:	Fruit
Serving Size:	1.00	HACCP Process:	No Cook
Meal Type:	Breakfast	Recipe ID:	R-26413
School:	Diocese of Lexington		

# Ingredients

Description	Measurement	Prep Instructions	DistPart #
CRANBERRY DRIED STRAWB 200-1.16Z	1 Package		531681
CRANBERRY DRIED CHRY 200-1.16Z OCSPR	1 Package		6364 <b>02</b>

## **Preparation Instructions**

No Preparation Instructions available.

#### **Meal Components (SLE)**

Amount Per Serving	
Meat	0.00
Grain	0.00
Fruit	0.50
GreenVeg	0.00
RedVeg	0.00
OtherVeg	0.00
Legumes	0.00
Starch	0.00

#### Nutrition Facts Servings Per Recipe: 1.00 Serving Size: 1.00

Amount Per Serving					
Calories		220.00			
Fat		0.00g			
SaturatedFa	t	0.00g			
Trans Fat		0.00g			
Cholesterol		0.00mg			
Sodium		0.00mg	0.00mg		
Carbohydrates		56.00g			
Fiber		6.00g			
Sugar		48.00g	48.00g		
Protein		0.00g			
Vitamin A	0.00IU	Vitamin C	0.00mg		
Calcium	0.00mg	Iron	0.00mg		

# **Fieldstone Bakery Strawberry Delight**

Servings:	1.00	Category:	Entree
Serving Size:	1.00	HACCP Process:	No Cook
Meal Type:	Breakfast	Recipe ID:	R-26414
School:	Diocese of Lexington		

## Ingredients

Description	Measurement	Prep Instructions	DistPart #
COOKIE STRAWB DELGHT IW 8-16CT FLDSTN	1 Each		171491

## **Preparation Instructions**

No Preparation Instructions available.

#### Meal Components (SLE)

Amount P	er Serving

Meat	0.00
Grain	1.00
Fruit	0.00
GreenVeg	0.00
RedVeg	0.00
OtherVeg	0.00
Legumes	0.00
Starch	0.00

#### **Nutrition Facts**

Servings Per Recipe: 1.00 Serving Size: 1.00

Serving Size	: 1.00		
Amount Per	r Serving		
Calories		160.00	
Fat		5.00g	
SaturatedFa	at	1.50g	
Trans Fat		0.00g	
Cholesterol		5.00mg	
Sodium		125.00mg	
Carbohydra	ites	27.00g	
Fiber		1.00g	
Sugar		13.00g	
Protein		2.00g	
Vitamin A	0.00IU	Vitamin C	0.00mg
Calcium	0.00mg	Iron	0.72mg

# **Apple Cinnamon Texas Toast,**

Servings:	96.00	Category:	Entree
Serving Size:	3.30 Ounce	HACCP Process:	Same Day Service
Meal Type:	Breakfast	Recipe ID:	R-26415
School:	Diocese of Lexington		

## Ingredients

Description	Measurement	Prep Instructions	DistPart #
TOAST TEXAS APPL CINN IW 96-3.3Z S&F	96 Slice	BAKE AT 350 DEGREES F IN A CONVECTION OVEN FOR 5- 7 MINUTES. CAN ALSO BE WARMED IN A WARMING UNIT, OR SERVED AT ROOM TEMPERATURE.	152504

### **Preparation Instructions**

No Preparation Instructions available.

#### Meal Components (SLE)

Amount Per Serving

Meat	0.00
Grain	2.25
Fruit	0.00
GreenVeg	0.00
RedVeg	0.00
OtherVeg	0.00
Legumes	0.00
Starch	0.00

#### **Nutrition Facts**

Servings Per Recipe: 96.00 Serving Size: 3.30 Ounce

Amount Pe	r Serving		
Calories		260.00	
Fat		6.00g	
SaturatedFa	at	1.00g	
Trans Fat		0.00g	
Cholesterol		0.00mg	
Sodium		290.00mg	
Carbohydrates		45.00g	
Fiber		2.00g	
Sugar		17.00g	
Protein		8.00g	
Vitamin A	0.00IU	Vitamin C	0.00mg
Calcium	53.00mg	Iron	3.00mg

# **Mini Waffles**

Servings:	72.00	Category:	Entree
Serving Size:	2.65 Ounce	HACCP Process:	Same Day Service
Meal Type:	Breakfast	Recipe ID:	R-26416
School:	Diocese of Lexington		

# Ingredients

Description	Measurement	Prep Instructions	DistPart #
WAFFLE MINI MAPL IW 72-2.65Z EGGO	1 Package	USE COOKING INSTRUCTIONS ON BACK OF EACH PACKAGE.	284811
WAFFLE MINI BLUEB WGRAIN IW 72-2.47Z	1 Package	BAKE Heat & Serve: Heat frozen Mini Waffle in ovenable pouch. Convection Oven: Preheat oven to 350?F. Place pouches flat on a baking sheet and heat for 7-9 minutes.* Conventional Oven: Preheat oven to 350?F. Place pouches flat on a baking sheet and heat for 11-13 minutes.* Microwave: Heat for 30-35 seconds on high. *DO NOT place pouches directly on oven rack or let pouches touch oven sides. Bake times will vary by oven type and load. Consume within 6 hours of preparing.	269240
WAFFLE MINI MAPL WGRAIN IW 72-2.47Z	1 Package	BAKE Heat & Serve: Heat frozen Mini Waffle in ovenable pouch. Convection Oven: Preheat oven to 350?F. Place pouches flat on a baking sheet and heat for 7-9 minutes.* Conventional Oven: Preheat oven to 350?F. Place pouches flat on a baking sheet and heat for 11-13 minutes.* Microwave: Heat for 30-35 seconds on high. *DO NOT place pouches directly on oven rack or let pouches touch oven sides. Bake times will vary by oven type and load. Consume within 6 hours of preparing.	269260

## **Preparation Instructions**

No Preparation Instructions available.

### Meal Components (SLE)

Amount Per Serving	
Meat	0.00
Grain	2.00
Fruit	0.00
GreenVeg	0.00
RedVeg	0.00
OtherVeg	0.00
Legumes	0.00
Starch	0.00

#### Nutrition Facts Servings Per Recipe: 72.00

Serving Size: 2.65 Ounce

8.33
0.22g
0.05g
0.00g
0.00mg
7.78mg
1.50g
0.14g

Protein		0.17g	
Vitamin A	13.89IU	Vitamin C	0.00mg
Calcium	4.72mg	Iron	0.08mg

# **String Cheese**

Servings:	1.00	Category:	Entree
Serving Size:	1.00	HACCP Process:	No Cook
Meal Type:	Breakfast	Recipe ID:	R-26417
School:	Diocese of Lexington		

# Ingredients

Description	Measurement	Prep Instructions	DistPart #
CHEESE STRING MOZZ LT IW 168-1Z LOL	1 Each		786801
CHEESE STRING MOZZ 168-1Z BONGARDS	1 Each		579050

## **Preparation Instructions**

No Preparation Instructions available.

#### **Meal Components (SLE)**

Amount Per Serving	
Meat	1.00
Grain	0.00
Fruit	0.00
GreenVeg	0.00
RedVeg	0.00
OtherVeg	0.00
Legumes	0.00
Starch	0.00

# Nutrition Facts

Servings Per Recipe: 1.00 Serving Size: 1.00				
Amount Pe	r Serving			
Calories		140.00		
Fat		9.00g		
SaturatedFa	at	5.50g		
<b>Trans Fat</b>		0.00g		
Cholestero	I	25.00mg		
Sodium		400.00mg		
Carbohydra	ates	1.00g		
Fiber		0.00g		
Sugar		1.00g		
Protein		14.00g		
Vitamin A	0.00IU	Vitamin C	0.00mg	
Calcium	348.00mg	Iron	0.00mg	

# **Colby Jack Cheese, Cubes**

Servings:	1.00	Category:	Entree
Serving Size:	1.00	HACCP Process:	No Cook
Meal Type:	Breakfast	Recipe ID:	R-26418
School:	Diocese of Lexington		

## Ingredients

Description	Measurement	Prep Instructions	DistPart #
CHEESE COLBY JK CUBE IW 200-1Z LOL	1 Ounce	BAKE	680130

## **Preparation Instructions**

No Preparation Instructions available.

#### Meal Components (SLE)

Amount Per Serving		
Meat	1.00	
Grain	0.00	
Fruit	0.00	
GreenVeg	0.00	
RedVeg	0.00	
OtherVeg	0.00	
Legumes	0.00	
Starch	0.00	

#### **Nutrition Facts**

Servings Per Recipe: 1.00 Serving Size: 1.00

Serving Size	9. 1.00		
Amount Pe	r Serving		
Calories		90.00	
Fat		7.00g	
SaturatedF	at	4.00g	
Trans Fat		0.00g	
Cholestero	I	20.00mg	
Sodium		180.00mg	
Carbohydra	ates	1.00g	
Fiber		0.00g	
Sugar		0.00g	
Protein		7.00g	
Vitamin A	300.00IU	Vitamin C	0.00mg
Calcium	200.00mg	Iron	0.00mg

# **Nutrigrain Bars**

Servings:	96.00	Category:	Entree
Serving Size:	1.55 Ounce	HACCP Process:	No Cook
Meal Type:	Breakfast	Recipe ID:	R-26419
School:	Diocese of Lexington		

# Ingredients

Description	Measurement	Prep Instructions	DistPart #
BAR BLUEB WGRAIN 96-1.55Z NUTRIGRAIN	1 Each		498170
BAR APPLE CINN WGRAIN 96CT NUTRIGRAIN	1 Each		209741
BAR STRAWB WGRAIN 96CT NUTRIGRAIN	1 Each		209761

## **Preparation Instructions**

No Preparation Instructions available.

Amount Per Serving		
Meat	0.00	
Grain	1.00	
Fruit	0.00	
GreenVeg	0.00	
RedVeg	0.00	
OtherVeg	0.00	
Legumes	0.00	
Starch	0.00	

Nutrition Facts Servings Per Recipe: 96.00 Serving Size: 1.55 Ounce				
Amount Per	Serving			
Calories		4.69		
Fat		0.11g		
SaturatedFa	t	0.02g		
Trans Fat		0.00g		
Cholesterol		0.00mg		
Sodium		4.38mg		
Carbohydra	tes	0.94g		
Fiber		0.09g		
Sugar		0.44g		
Protein		0.06g		
Vitamin A	0.00IU	Vitamin C	0.00mg	
Calcium	4.38mg	Iron	0.06mg	

# **Granola Bar**

Servings:	160.00	Category:	Entree
Serving Size:	1.50 Ounce	HACCP Process:	No Cook
Meal Type:	Breakfast	Recipe ID:	R-26420
School:	Diocese of Lexington		

# Ingredients

Description	Measurement	Prep Instructions	DistPart #
BAR CINN ICED WGRAIN 160-1.5Z DARL	1 Each	READY TO SERVE	369340
BAR GRANOLA APPL WGRAIN 160-1.5Z DARL	1 Each	READY TO SERVE	369330

## **Preparation Instructions**

No Preparation Instructions available.

#### **Meal Components (SLE)**

Amount Per Serving	
Meat	0.00
Grain	1.00
Fruit	0.00
GreenVeg	0.00
RedVeg	0.00
OtherVeg	0.00
Legumes	0.00
Starch	0.00

### **Nutrition Facts**

Servings Per Recipe: 160.00 Serving Size: 1.50 Ounce					
Amount Per	r Serving				
Calories		2.06			
Fat		0.06g			
SaturatedFa	at	0.02g			
Trans Fat 0.00g					
Cholesterol	Cholesterol		0.06mg		
Sodium 1.75mg					
Carbohydrates 0.38		0.38g			
Fiber 0.03g					
Sugar 0.15g					
Protein 0.03g					
Vitamin A	0.00IU	Vitamin C	0.00mg		
Calcium	0.07mg	Iron	0.01mg		

# **Appleways Oatmeal Bars**

Servings:	1.00	Category:	Entree
Serving Size:	1.00	HACCP Process:	No Cook
Meal Type:	Breakfast	Recipe ID:	R-26421
School:	Diocese of Lexington		

# Ingredients

Description	Measurement	Prep Instructions	DistPart #
BAR OATML STRAWB SFT IW 216-1.2Z	1 Each		582882
BAR OATML CHOC CHIP SFT IW 216-1.2Z	1 Each		526283
BAR OATML APPLE SFT IW 216-1.2Z	1 Each		526290

## **Preparation Instructions**

No Preparation Instructions available.

Amount Per Serving	
Meat	0.00
Grain	1.00
Fruit	0.00
GreenVeg	0.00
RedVeg	0.00
OtherVeg	0.00
Legumes	0.00
Starch	0.00

Nutrition Servings Per Serving Size	Recipe: 1.0	0	
Amount Per	· Serving		
Calories		420.00	
Fat		13.50g	
SaturatedFa	at	2.00g	
Trans Fat		0.00g	
Cholesterol		15.00mg	
Sodium		240.00mg	
Carbohydra	ites	69.00g	
Fiber		3.00g	
Sugar		27.00g	
Protein		6.00g	
Vitamin A	0.00IU	Vitamin C	0.00mg
Calcium	31.00mg	Iron	3.00mg

# **Poptarts variety**

Servings:	72.00	Category:	Entree
Serving Size:	2.00 count	HACCP Process:	No Cook
Meal Type:	Breakfast	Recipe ID:	R-26423
School:	Diocese of Lexington		

# Ingredients

Description	Measurement	Prep Instructions	DistPart #
PASTRY POP-TART WGRAIN BLUEB 72- 2CT	1 Package		865101
PASTRY POP-TART WGRAIN STRAWB 72- 2CT	1 Package		123031
PASTRY POP-TART WGRAIN CINN 72-2CT	1 Package		123081
PASTRY POP-TART WGRAIN FUDG 72-2CT	1 Package		452082

## **Preparation Instructions**

No Preparation Instructions available.

Amount Per Serving	
Meat	0.00
Grain	2.00
Fruit	0.00
GreenVeg	0.00
RedVeg	0.00
OtherVeg	0.00
Legumes	0.00
Starch	0.00

Nutrition Facts Servings Per Recipe: 72.00 Serving Size: 2.00 count			
Amount Pe	r Serving		
Calories		20.25	
Fat		0.32g	
SaturatedFa	at	0.11g	
<b>Trans Fat</b>		0.00g	
Cholesterol		0.00mg	
Sodium		21.08mg	
Carbohydra	ites	4.22g	
Fiber		0.32g	
Sugar		1.68g	
Protein		0.25g	
Vitamin A	16.94IU	Vitamin C	0.00mg
Calcium	11.94mg	Iron	0.20mg

# **Pillsbury Cinnamon Mini Pull-Apart Rolls**

Servings:	1.00	Category:	Entree
Serving Size:	1.00	HACCP Proces	s: Same Day Service
Meal Type:	Breakfa	st Recipe ID:	R-26424
School:	Diocese	e of Lexington	
Ingredie	nts		
Description	Measurement	Prep Instructions	DistPart #
ROLL MINI CINNIS IW 72-2.29Z PILLS	1 Package	BAKE Heat & Serve: Heat frozen Mini Cinnis in over Oven: Preheat oven to 350?F. Place pouches heat for 5-7 minutes.* Conventional Oven: Pr pouches flat on baking sheet and heat for 10 place pouches directly on oven rack or let po Bake times will vary by oven type and load. O preparing.	s flat on baking sheet and eheat oven to 350?F. Place -12 minutes* *DO NOT buches touch oven sides.

### **Preparation Instructions**

No Preparation Instructions available.

Amount Per Serving	
Meat	0.00
Grain	2.00
Fruit	0.00
GreenVeg	0.00
RedVeg	0.00
OtherVeg	0.00
Legumes	0.00
Starch	0.00

Nutrition	n Facts		
Servings Pe	r Recipe: 1.0	0	
Serving Size	e: 1.00		
Amount Pe	r Serving		
Calories		240.00	
Fat		7.00g	
SaturatedFa	at	1.50g	
Trans Fat		0.00g	
Cholestero		0.00mg	
Sodium		270.00mg	
Carbohydra	ates	40.00g	
Fiber		3.00g	
Sugar		14.00g	
Protein		4.00g	
Vitamin A	0.00IU	Vitamin C	0.00mg
Calcium	30.00mg	Iron	1.60mg

# **Pillsbury Strudels**

Servings:	72.00	Category:	Entree
Serving Size:	2.29 Ounce	HACCP Process:	Same Day Service
Meal Type:	Breakfast	Recipe ID:	R-26425
School:	Diocese of Lexington		

## Ingredients

Description	Measurement	Prep Instructions	DistPart #
PASTRY APPL FILLD IW 72-2.29Z FRUDEL	72 Each	BAKE Heat & Serve. Heat frozen Frudel in ovenable pouch by placing flat on baking sheets. Convection oven: Preheat to 350 degrees and heat pouches for 7-9 minutes. Conventional oven: Preheat oven to 350 degrees and heat pouches for 11-13 minutes	838340
PASTRY CHRY FILLD IW 72-2.29Z FRUDEL	72 Each	BAKE Heat & Serve. Heat frozen Frudel in ovenable pouch by placing flat on baking sheets. Convection oven: Preheat to 350 degrees and heat pouches for 7-9 minutes. Conventional oven: Preheat oven to 350 degrees and heat pouches for 11-13 minutes	838350

# **Preparation Instructions**

No Preparation Instructions available.

Meal	Components	(SLE)
------	------------	-------

Amount Per Serving	
Meat	0.00
Grain	2.00
Fruit	0.00
GreenVeg	0.00
RedVeg	0.00
OtherVeg	0.00
Legumes	0.00
Starch	0.00

**Nutrition Facts** 

Servings Per Recipe: 72.00 Serving Size: 2.29 Ounce

Amount Per	Serving		
Calories		420.00	
Fat		12.00g	
SaturatedFa	t	2.00g	
Trans Fat		0.00g	
Cholesterol		0.00mg	
Sodium		510.00mg	
Carbohydrat	tes	73.00g	
Fiber		4.00g	
Sugar		21.00g	
Protein		8.00g	
Vitamin A	0.00IU	Vitamin C	0.00mg
Calcium	0.00mg	Iron	3.00mg

# **Cereal Breakfast Bars**

Servings:	96.00	Category:	Entree
Serving Size:	1.42 Ounce	HACCP Process:	No Cook
Meal Type:	Breakfast	Recipe ID:	R-26426
School:	Diocese of Lexington		

# Ingredients

Description	Measurement	Prep Instructions	DistPart #
BAR CEREAL TRIX WGRAIN 96-1.42Z GENM	1 Each	READY_TO_EAT Ready to eat cereal bars	268690
BAR CEREAL COCOPUFF WGRAIN 96- 1.42Z	1 Each	READY_TO_EAT Ready to eat cereal bars	265901
BAR CEREAL CINN TST WGRAIN 96-1.42Z	1 Each	READY_TO_EAT Ready to eat cereal bars	265891

### **Preparation Instructions**

No Preparation Instructions available.

### Meal Components (SLE)

Amount Per Serving

Meat	0.00
Grain	1.00
Fruit	0.00
GreenVeg	0.00
RedVeg	0.00
OtherVeg	0.00
Legumes	0.00
Starch	0.00

Nutrition Facts Servings Per Recipe: 96.00 Serving Size: 1.42 Ounce				
Amount Per	Serving			
Calories		5.00		
Fat		0.11g		
SaturatedFa	nt	0.01g		
Trans Fat		0.00g		
Cholesterol		0.00mg		
Sodium		3.44mg		
Carbohydra	tes	0.93g		
Fiber		0.09g		
Sugar		0.27g		
Protein		0.07g		
Vitamin A	0.00IU	Vitamin C	0.00mg	
Calcium	7.81mg	Iron	0.05mg	

# Milk, Variety

Servings:	5.00	Category:	Milk
Serving Size:	8.00 Fluid Ounce	HACCP Process:	No Cook
Meal Type:	Breakfast	Recipe ID:	R-26512
School:	Diocese of Lexington		

## Ingredients

Description	Measurement	Prep Instructions	DistPart #
1% Low Fat White Milk	1 Pint		13871
.5 pint 1% chocolate milk	1 Pint		
Prairie Farms Lactose Free Milk Carton	1 Pint		
Prairie Farms Skim White Milk Carton	1 Pint		

### **Preparation Instructions**

Place in milk cooler to keep an internal temperature of 35 degrees.

### Meal Components (SLE)

Amount Per Serving			
Meat	0.00		
Grain	0.00		
Fruit	0.00		
GreenVeg	0.00		
RedVeg	0.00		
OtherVeg	0.00		
Legumes	0.00		
Starch	0.00		

#### Nutrition Facts Servings Per Recipe: 5.00 Serving Size: 8.00 Fluid Ounce

Amount Pe	r Serving		
Calories		76.00	
Fat		0.50g	
SaturatedFa	at	0.30g	
<b>Trans Fat</b>		0.00g	
Cholesterol		6.00mg	
Sodium		109.00mg	
Carbohydrates		11.00g	
Fiber		0.00g	
Sugar		10.40g	
Protein		6.40g	
Vitamin A	4.00IU	Vitamin C	0.80mg
Calcium	12.00mg	Iron	0.00mg